Table of Contents

MAJORS BY DEPARTMENT	2
ACCOUNTING	
ANTHROPOLOGY	7
BIOCHEMISTRY AND MOLECULAR BIOLOGY	9
BIOLOGY	
CHEMISTRY: Forensic Science	13
CHEMISTRY: ACS Track	15
COMPUTER SCIENCE	17
CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Forensic Science Track	19
CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Law Enforcement Track	21
CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Legal Studies Track	23
ENGINEERING SCIENCE	25
ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Creative Writing Track	26
ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Literature Track	28
ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Pre-Law Track	30
ENVIRONMENTALSCIENCE	32
FINANCE	34
FRENCH	36
HEALTH SCIENCE	38
HISTORY	19
HUMAN SERVICES	21
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY	23
MANAGEMENT	25
MASS COMMUNICATIONS: Digital Communication Track	27
MASS COMMUNICATIONS: Strategic Communication Track	28
MATHEMATICS: Actuarial Science Track	30
MATHEMATICS: Computational Mathematics Track	
MATHEMATICS: General Mathematics Track	34
MUSIC: Instrumental Track	31
MUSIC: Vocal Track	33
PAN-AFRICANASTUDIES	35
PHILOSOPHY	37
PHYSICS	39
POLITICAL SCIENCE	41
PSYCHOLOGY	43
RELIGION	45
SOCIOLOGY	47
SPANISH	49
VISUAL ARTS	51

MAJORS BY DEPARTMENT

Major	Department
Accounting	Business & Entrepreneurial Studies
Anthropology	Sociology & Criminal Justice
Biochemistry & Molecular Biology	Chemistry & Physics
Biology	Biology
Chemistry	Chemistry & Physics
Computer Science	Computer Science
Criminal Justice	Sociology & Criminal Justice
Engineering Science	Chemistry & Physics
English Liberal Arts	Languages & Literature
Environmental Science	Biology
Finance	Business & Entrepreneurial Studies
French	Languages & Literature
Health Science	Health Science
History	History, Pan Africana, Philosophy & Religion
Human Services	Psychology & Human Services
Information Technology	Business & Entrepreneurial Studies
Management	Business & Entrepreneurial Studies
Mass Communications	Mass Communications
Mathematics	Mathematical Sciences
Music	Visual & Performing Arts
Pan-Africana Studies	History, Pan Africana, Philosophy & Religion
Philosophy	History, Pan Africana, Philosophy & Religion
Physics	Chemistry & Physics
Political Science	Political Science
Psychology	Psychology & Human Services
Religion	History, Pan Africana, Philosophy & Religion
Sociology	Sociology & Criminal Justice
Spanish	Languages & Literature
Visual Arts	Visual & Performing Arts

General Education Courses

English Composition: (two courses)

8 credits

ENG 1001 English Composition I

ENG 1002 English Composition II

Humanities (two courses)

8 credits

ART 1000 Fundamentals of 2D Design

ART 1001 Fundamentals of 3D Design

ART 2000 Introduction to Art

ENG 2007 World Literature I

ENG 2008 World Literature II

HIS 1003 Contemporary World History I

MUS 2000 Introduction to Music

PHL 2000 Introduction to Philosophy

REL 2000 Introduction to Religion

Social Sciences (three courses)

12 credits

Required (select one course):

African American Experience – SOS 1051, PAS 1001 or PAS 1003

Select any two (2) of the following:

ECO 2001 Principles of Macroeconomics

ECO 2002 Principles of Microeconomics

FIN 1001 Personal Finance

POL 1001 American National Government

PSY 1001 General Psychology

SOC 1001 Introduction to Sociology

Mathematics and Natural Sciences (3 courses)

12 credits

Mathematics: 4 credits

MAT 1006/1006A Math for Liberal Arts or higher as determined by your program of study

Natural Science with lab

8 credits

Select one (1) with subject BIO, CHE, GSC or PHY)

BIO 1001/1001L or higher

CHE 1001/1001Lor higher

GSC 1001/1001L 102/102L or higher

PHY 1003/1005L or higher

Languages or Computer Sciences

8 credits

Two (2) consecutive language courses or any two (2) approved CSC or ART courses

Note: Please check with your department for specific courses required by your major

Summary of the General Education Curriculum Required Courses

General Education	Credits	Courses
English	8	ENG 1001, ENG 1002
Humanities	8	ART 1000, ART 1001, ART 2000, ENG
		2007, ENG 2008, HIS 1003, MUS 2000,
		PHL 2000, REL 2000
Social Science	12	ECO 2001, ECO 2002, FIN 1001, POL
		1001, PSY 1001, SOC 1001
		SOS 1051, PAS 1001, PAS 1003
Mathematics and Natural Science	12	
Total	40	

ACCOUNTING

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 101	English Composition I	3	
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
MAT 110	College Algebra	4	
SOS 151	African American Experience	3	
	Total	15	

Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
MAT 114	Elementary Statistics I	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Natural Science w/Lab	4	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	16	

	Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits		
ACC 203	Prin. of Financial Accounting	3		
ECO 201	201 Prin. of Macroeconomics			
MAT 117	MAT 117 Finite Mathematics			
	CSC or Language	3-4		
	Humanities	3		
	Total	15-16		

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 204	Prin. of Managerial Acct.	3	
ECO 202	Prin. of Microeconomics	3	
MAT 120	Calculus for Social Science	4	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	16-17	

Fifth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 331	Intermediate Accounting I	3	
ACC 338	Federal Income Tax of Indiv.	3	
FIN 341	Financial Management	3	
MGT 306	Quantitative Methods	3	
MGT 335	Principles of Management	3	
	Total	15	

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ACC 332	Intermediate Accounting II	3
ACC 340	Accounting Info. Systems	3
BUS 436	Business Communications	3
MKT 337	Principles of Marketing	3
	General Elective	2-3
	Total	14-15

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 441	Gov't & Nonprofit Accounting	3	
ACC 451	Auditing	3	
BUS 310	Business Research Methods	3	
	Academic Enrichment	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

		Eighth Semester		
edits		Course	Title	Credits
3		ACC 431	Advanced Accounting	3
3		ACC 433	Managerial Accounting	3
3		BES 459	Senior Seminar	3
3		PHL 215	Ethics	3
3			General Elective	3
15			Total	15
Total Credits 120				

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022- 2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

ACCOUNTING

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

FIRST SEMESTER			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Natural Science w/Lab	4	
MAT 1010	College Algebra	4	
	Total	16	

THIRD SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
	Prin. of Financial	
ACC 2003	Accounting	4
ECO 2001	Prin. of Macroeconomics	4
MAT 1014	Elementary Statistics I	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Total	16

FIFTH SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
	Intermediate Accounting	
ACC 3031		4
	Federal Income Tax of	
ACC 3038	Indiv.	4
MGT 3006	Quantitative Methods	4
MAT 1017	Finite Mathematics	4
	Total	16

SEVENTH SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
ACC 4033	Managerial Accounting	4
FIN 3041	Financial Management	4
MKT 3037	Principles of Marketing	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

SECOND SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Humanities	4
	Social Science	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

FOURTH SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
	Prin. of Managerial	
ACC 2004	Accounting	4
ECO 2002	Prin. of Microeconomics	4
	Humanities	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Total	16

SIXTH SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
	Intermediate Accounting	
ACC 3032	H	4
ACC 3040	Accounting Info. Systems	4
MGT 3035	Principles of Management	4
MAT 1020	Calculus for Social Science	4
	Total	16

EIGHTH SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
ACC 4051	Auditing	4
TBD	New Accounting Course	4
BES 4059	Senior Seminar	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

TOTAL CREDITS 128

ANTHROPOLOGY

	First Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
SOC 101	Introduction to Sociology	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16
	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
ANT 201	General Anthropology	3
	Foreign Language	4
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	16-17
	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ANT 208	Political Anth. of African Soc.	3
ANT 303	Cultural Anthropology	3
SOC 305	Research Methods	3
	Anthropology	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15
	Seventh Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Anthropology	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

	Second Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Humanities	3
	Humanities	3
	Social Science	3
	Total	14
	Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ANT 205	Marriage and the Family	3
	Foreign Language	4
	Natural Science or hath ²	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	16
	Sixth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ANT 321	Ethnography of W. Africa	3
ANT 354	Anthropology of Religion	3
SOC 306	Social Statistics	3
	Anthropology	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15
	Eighth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 410	Senior Seminar	3
ANT 414	Gender Anthropology	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	1
	Total	13

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits 120

ANTHROPOLOGY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustee Approval)

	•	<u> </u>	
	First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	
SOC 1001	Intro to Sociology	4	
	Social Science GE	4	
	Humanities GE	4	
	Total	16	

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Social Science GE	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Total	16

Third Competer			
	Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
	MAT 1006 or MAT 1006A	4	
ANT 2001	General Anthropology	4	
	Foreign Language or CS	4	
	Natural Science (w/ lab)	4	
	Total	16	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ANT 3003	Cultural Anthropology	4	
	Humanities GE	4	
	Math or Natural Science	4	
ANT 2005	Marriage and the Family	4	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ANT 3054	Anthropology of Religion	4
	ANT 3021 or ANT 2008	4
	Math or Natural Science	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3005	Research Methods	4
	Department Elective (SOC/ANT/CRJ)	4
	Department Elective (SOC/ANT/CRJ)	4
	Department Elective (SOC/ANT/CRJ)	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
SOC 3006	Social Statistics	4	
	Department Elective		
	(SOC/ANT/CRJ)	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

		Eighth Semester		
Credits		Course	Title	Credits
4		SOC 4010	Senior Seminar	4
4			Elective	4
4			Elective	4
4			Elective	4
16			Total	16
Total Cr	edit	s: 128		

Note: ANT3021-Enthography of West Africa/ANT2008-Political Anthropology of African Societies

BIOCHEMISTRY AND MOLECULAR BIOLOGY

	First Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
MAT 121	Calculus I	4
BIO 103	General Biology I w/Lab	4
CHE 103	General Chemistry I w/Lab	4
	Total	15

	Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 122	Calculus II	4	
BIO 104	General Biology II w/Lab	4	
CHE 104	General Chemistry II w/Lab	4	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
	Social Science	3	
	Total	17	

	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
BIO 207	Cell Biology w/Lab	4
CHE 203	Organic Chemistry I w/Lab	4
	CSC or Language	3-4
	Total	17-18

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
BIO 208	Genetics w/Lab	4	
CHE 204	Organic Chemistry II w/Lab	4	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Total	14-15	

	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
PHY 105	General Physics I w/Lab	4
CHE 303	Biochemistry I w/Lab	4
CHE 310	Research Seminar I	1
	Humanities	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
CHE 304	Biochemistry II w/Lab	4	
PHY 106	General Physics II w/Lab	4	
	Humanities	3	
	Social Science	3	
CHE 313	Scientific Literature	2	
	Total	16	

Seventh Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		С
CHE 300	Physical Chemistry I w/Lab	4		ВІ
CHE 201	Quantitative Analysis w/Lab	4		
	Biochemistry	4		
	General Elective	2		
	Total	14		
Total C			redits 1	L20

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
BIO 407	Molecular Biology w/Lab	4
	Biochemistry	4
	Biochemistry	4
	Total	12

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

BIOCHEMISTRY AND MOLECULAR BIOLOGY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 1020	Calculus	4
BIO 1003	General BIO I & Lab	4
CHE 1003	General CHE I & Lab	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Social Science	4
BIO 1004	General BIO II & Lab	4
CHE 1004	General CHE II & Lab	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
BIO 2007	Cell Biology & Lab	4
CHE 2003	Organic CHE I & Lab	4
	CSC computer or Foreign Lan	
	1	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
BIO 2008	Genetics & Lab	4
CHE 2004	Organic CHE II & Lab	4
	CSC computer or Foreign Lan	
	1	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 3003	Biochemistry I & Lab	4
PHY 1003	Physics I & Lab	4
BIO/CHE	BIO/CHE Elective	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 3004	Biochemistry II & Lab	4
PHY 1004	Physics II & Lab	4
BIO/CHE	BIO/CHE Elective	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
BIO/CHE	BIO/CHE Elective	4	
CHE 3000	CHE I & Lab	4	
	Social Science	4	
CHE 3010	Research Seminar I	4	
	Total	16	

Eighth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
BIO 4007	Molecular Bio & Lab	4	
CHE 2001	Quant & Lab	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

BIOLOGY

First Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience		3
ENG 101	English Composition I		3
MAT 110	College Algebra w/Lab		4
BIO 103	General Biology I w/Lab		4
CHE 103	General Chemistry I w/Lab		4
		Total	18

Third Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
	Humanities		3
MAT 121	Calculus I		4
BIO 207	Cell Biology w/Lab		4
CHE 203	Organic Chemistry I w/Lab		4
		Total	15

Fifth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
	Social Science ¹	3	
	CSC or Language ²	3-4	
MAT 114	Elementary Statistics I	3	
	Biology ³	3	
	PHY 103 w/Lab or PHY 105 w/Lab	4	
	Total	16-17	

Seventh Semester					
Course	Title	Credits			
	Humanities	3			
	Biology w/Lab ³	4			
	Biology w/Lab ³	4			
	General Elective	3			
	Total	14			

Second Semester						
Course	Title	Credits				
ENG 102	English Composition II	3				
MAT 111	Pre-Calculus w/Lab	4				
BIO 104	General Biology II w/Lab	4				
CHE 104	General Chemistry II w/Lab	4				
	Total	15				

Fourth Semester						
Course	Title	Credits				
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2				
SOS 151	African American Experience	3				
	Social Science ¹	3				
BIO 208	Genetics w/Lab	4				
CHE 204	Organic Chemistry II w/Lab	4				
	Total	16				

	Sixth Semester					
Course	urse Title					
	Humanities	3				
	CSC or Language ²	3-4				
	Biology w/Lab ³	4				
	PHY 104 w/Lab or PHY 106 w/Lab	4				
	Total	14-15				

	Eighth Semester						
Course	Course Title						
BIO 420	Senior Seminar	1					
	Biology ³	3					
	General Elective	3					
	General Elective	3					
	General Elective ⁴	2					
	Total	12					

Total Credits 120

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

BIOLOGY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	First Semester			Second Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
BIO 1003	General Biology I w/lab	4	BIO 1004	General Biology II w/lab	4
MAT 1010*	College Algebra	4	MAT 1011	Pre-calculus	4
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	General Chemistry I w/lab and			General Chemistry II w/lab	
CHE 1003*	recitation	4	CHE 1004	and recitation	4
	Total	16		Total	16

	Third Semester			Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
BIO 2007 or	Cell Biology w/lab or Genetics			Cell Biology w/lab or	
2008	w/lab	4	BIO 2007 or 2008	Genetics w/lab	4
	Organic Chemistry I w/lab and			Organic Chemistry II w/lab	
CHE 2003	recitation	4	CHE 2004	and recitation	4
MAT 1021	Calculus I	4	MAT 1014	Statistics	4
	Social Science	4		Social Science	4
	Total	16		Total	16

	Fifth Semester			Sixth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities I	4		Humanities II	4
	Biology 3000 or above I	4		Biology 3000 or above II	4
	CSC or Language I	4		CSC or Language II	4
	PHY 1005 w/lab	4		PHY 1006 w/lab	4
	Total	16		Total	16

	Seventh Semester			Eighth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities III	4	BIO 4020*	Senior Seminar	1
	Biology 3000 or above III	4		BIO 3000 or above	4
	Biology 3000 or above IV	4		Elective	4
	Elective	4		Elective	4
				Elective	4
	Total	16		Tota	l 17

² Humanities Courses: (MUS, ART, REL, PHL, ENG)

² Foreign Language or Computer Science Courses:

³ Social Science Courses: (ECO, HIS, POL, SOC1001, PSY, 1-AA Focus) + Pre-med students take SOC 1001 and PSY 1001 for MCAT Prep

¹ African American Experience Course: (SOS1051, PAS 1001, PAS1003)

¹ Math

³ Natural Sciences w/Lab or additional Math

^{*}Math course will depend on math placement; May need to take MAT 1001 or 1002; CHE 1003 requires placement into MAT 1010 or higher

^{*}Take BIO 4020 only if you have not completed a research project or done study abroad

CHEMISTRY: Forensic Science

Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
BIO 103	General Biology I w/Lab	4
CHE 103	General Chemistry I w/Lab	4
MAT 111	Pre-Calculus	4
	Total	15

Second Semester							
Course	Course Title						
SOC 101	Intro to Sociology	3					
BIO 104	General Biology II w/Lab	4					
CHE 104	CHE 104 General Chemistry II w/Lab						
MAT 120	Calculus for Life Science	4					
	Total	15					

Course	Course Title						
BIO 208	Genetics w/Lab	4					
CHE 203	Organic Chemistry I w/Lab	4					
PHY 103	Intro to Physics I/Lab	4					
CRJ 203	Intro to Criminal Justice	3					
	Total	15					

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
CHE 204	Organic Chemistry II w/Lab	4
PHY 104	Intro to Physics II w/Lab	4
CHE 205	Inorganic Chemistry w/ Lab	4
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Total	17

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 300	Physical Chemistry I w/Lab	4
CHE 303	Biochemistry I w/Lab	4
CHE 201	Quantitative Analysis w/Lab	4
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
CHE 310	Research Seminar I	1
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
BIO 305	Biotechniques	4
CHE 304	Biochemistry II w/Lab	4
CRJ 315	Court & Corrections	3
	ENG 207 or ENG 208	3
CRJ 322	Forensic Science	3
	Total	17

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 402	Instrumental Analysis w/Lab	4
CHE 305	Toxicology	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	CSC or Language	4
MAT 114	Elementary Statistics	3
	Total	17

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Academic Enrichment	4
	PHL 200 OR REL 200	3
	ART 200 or MUS 200	3
PSY 101	General Psychology	3
	CSC or Language	4
	Total	17

Total Credits 123-126

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

CHEMISTRY: Forensic Science

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 1020	Calculus	4
BIO 1003	General BIO I & Lab	4
CHE 1003	General CHE I & Lab	4
SOC 1001	Intro to Sociology	4
	Total	16

	Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
BIO 1004	General BIO II & Lab	4	
CHE 1004	General CHE II & Lab	4	
CRJ 2003	Intro to Criminal Justice	3	
MAT 1014	Statistics	4	
	Total	16	

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
CHE 2005	Inorganic Chemistry & Lab	4
CHE 2003	Organic CHE I & Lab	4
	CSC or Foreign Language	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
CHE 2001	Quantitative Analysis & Lab	4
CHE 2004	Organic CHE II & Lab	4
	CSC or Foreign Language	4
	Total	16

	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 3003	Biochemistry I & Lab	4
PHY 1003	Physics I & Lab	4
CRJ 3022	Forensic Science	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 3004	Biochemistry II & Lab	4
PHY 1004	Physics II & Lab	4
CHE 3005	Toxicology	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
BIO/CHE	Humanities	4
CHE 3000	Physical CHE I & Lab	4
CHE 4002	Instrumental Analysis & Lab	4
CHE 3010	Research Seminar I	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
BIO/CHE	BIO/CHE Elective	4
CRJ 3045	Criminal Investigation	4
CRJ 2007	Criminal Law	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

CHEMISTRY: ACS Track

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
BIO 103	General Biology I w/Lab	4
CHE 103	General Chemistry I w/Lab	4
MAT 111	Pre-Calculus	4
	Total	15

	Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 101	English Composition I	3	
BIO 104	General Biology II w/Lab	4	
CHE 104	General Chemistry II w/Lab	4	
MAT 121	Calculus I	4	
	Total	15	

	Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
CHE 203	Organic Chemistry I w/Lab	4	
PHY 105	General Physics I w/Lab	4	
MAT 122	Calculus II	4	
	Total	15	

	Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
	ENG 207 or ENG 208	3	
CHE 204	Organic Chemistry II w/Lab	4	
PHY 106	General Physics II w/Lab	4	
MAT 121	Calculus I	4	
	Total	15	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 300	Physical Chemistry I w/Lab	4
CHE 303	Biochemistry I w/Lab	4
CHE 201	Quantitative Analysis w/Lab	4
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Total	15

	Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
CHE 301	Physical Chemistry II w/Lab	4	
CHE 304	Biochemistry II w/Lab	4	
	Chemistry Elective	3-4	
	PHL 200 or REL 200	3	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
	Total	16-17	

	Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
CHE 402	Instrumental Analysis w/Lab	4	
	Chemistry Elective	3-4	
CHE 310	Research Seminar I	1	
	Social Science	3	
	CSC or Language	4	
	Total	15-16	

	Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
	Academic Enrichment	4	
	Chemistry Elective	3-4	
	ART 200 or MUS 200	3	
	Social Science	3	
	CSC or Language	4	
	Total	17-18	

Total Credits 123-126

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

CHEMISTRY: ACS Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	•	
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 1021	Calculus I	4
BIO 1003	General Biology I & Lab	4
CHE 1003	General Chemistry I & Lab	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 1022	Calculus II	4
BIO 1004	General Biology II & Lab	4
CHE 1004	General CHE II & Lab	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
CHE 2005	Inorganic Chemistry & Lab	4
CHE 2003	Organic CHE I & Lab	4
	CSC or Foreign Language	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
CHE 2001	Quant & Lab	4
CHE 2004	Organic CHE II & Lab	4
	CSC or Foreign Language	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 3003	Biochemistry I & Lab	4
PHY 1005	Physics I & Lab	4
BIO/CHE	BIO/CHE Elective	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 3004	Biochemistry II & Lab	4
PHY 1006	Physics II & Lab	4
BIO/CHE	BIO/CHE Elective	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

	Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
BIO/CHE	BIO/CHE Elective	4	
CHE 3000	Physical CHE I & Lab	4	
CHE 4002	Instrumental Analysis & Lab	4	
CHE 3010	Research Seminar I	4	
	Total	16	

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CHE 3001	Physical CHE 2 & Lab	4
	Elective	4
	Social Science	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

COMPUTER SCIENCE

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3	
SOS 151	African American Experience	3	
MAT 110	College Algebra w/Lab	4	
ENG 101	English Composition I	3	
CSC 158	Computer Programming I	4	
	Total	17	

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
MAT 114	Elementary Statistics I	3
CSC 159	Computer Programming II	4
	Natural Science	3
	Total	15

Third Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
CSC 201	Web Programming		3
	Social Science		3
	General Elective		3-4
	Natural Science w/Lab		4
CSC 202	Computer Animation		3
		Total	16-17

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Social Science	3
	MAT 120 or MAT 121	4
	Computer Science	3
	Humanities	3
CSC 254	Data Structures	4
	Total	17

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
CSC 353	Computer Org. & Assembly	3
CSC 354	Database Management	3
MAT 213	Discrete Mathematics	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Course Title	
	Humanities	3
	300/400 Computer Science	3
CSC 355	Operating Systems	3
CSC 359	Intro to Computer Security	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	300/400 Computer Science	3	
	300/400 Computer Science	3	
CSC 454	Software Engineering	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	1	
	Total	13	

	Eighth Semester			
Course	Course Title			
	300/400 Computer Science			
CSC 498	Topics in Computer Sci.	3		
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	12		

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits 120

COMPUTER SCIENCE

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	Social Science	4	
MAT 1010	College Algebra w/Lab	4	
CSC 1058	Computer Programming I	4	
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	
Total		16	

Second Semester			
Course Title		Credits	
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
MAT 1014	Elementary Statistics I	4	
CSC 1059	Computer Programming II	4	
	Natural Science	4	
Total		16	

Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
CSC 2001	Web Design and Development	4	
	Social Science	4	
CSC 2054	Data Structures	4	
	Natural Science	4	
Total		16	

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Social Science	4
	MAT 1020/MAT 1021: Calculus*	4
CSC 3054	Database Design & Development	4
	Humanities	4
Total		16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	4
CSC 3053	Computer Organization & Architecture	4
	Elective	4
MAT 2013	Discrete Mathematics	4
Total		16

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	Humanities	4	
	3000/4000 Computer Science	4	
CSC 3055	Operating Systems with Linux	4	
	3000/4000 Computer Science	4	
Total		16	

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CSC 4057	Computer Networking & Security	4
	3000/4000 CS Science	4
CSC 4054	Software Engineering	4
	Elective	4
Total		16
		Total (

			Eighth Semester	
Credits		Course	Title	Credits
4			3000/4000 Computer Science	4
4		CSC 4098	Topics in Computer Sci.	4
4			Elective	4
4			Elective	4
16		Total		16
Total Credits: 128				

Notes:

- 1.*Students need Pre-calculus (MAT 1011) and/or Finite Math (MAT 1017) to take MAT 1020 or 1021. Whichever course they take can count towards their free electives.
- 2. Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the Academic Catalog for academic requirements.
- 3. Students in transition between the old and the new curriculum will be treated on a case-by-case basis, and they may be permitted to graduate with adjusted total credits as may be approved by the department.

CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Forensic Science Track

First Semester				
Course	Course Title			
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3		
SOS 151	African American Experience	3		
SOC 101	Introduction to Sociology	3		
ENG 101	English Composition I	3		
	Natural Science w/Lab	4		
	Total	16		

Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
PSY 101	General Psychology	3
	Humanities	3
	Total	14

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Foreign Language	4
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
CRJ 203	Intro to Criminal Justice	3
	Total	16-17

	Fourth Semester		
Course	Course Title		
	Foreign Language	4	
	Criminal Justice	3	
CHE 101	Introductory Chemistry	3	
ENG 314	Legal Analysis & Writing	3	
PHL 217	Critical Reasoning	3	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 207	Criminal Law I	3
CRJ 314	Criminological Theory	3
CRJ 320	Intro to Law Enforcement	3
POL 101	American National Govt.	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
BIO 105	Introductory Biology w/Lab	4
CRJ 315	Court & Corrections	3
CRJ 322	Forensic Science	3
SOC 305	Research Methods	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
BIO 305	Biological Techniques	4
SOC 306	Social Statistics	3
	Criminal Justice	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	1-2
	Total	14-15

			Eighth Semester	
dits		Course	Title	Credits
4		CRJ 345	Criminal Investigation	3
3		SOC 410	Senior Seminar	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
1-2				
l-15			Total	12
Tota	al Credits	120		

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Crime Scene Investigation

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
SOC 1001	Intro to Sociology	4
POL 1001	American Government	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
PSY 1001	Intro to Psychology	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Introduction to Criminal	
CRJ 2003	Justice	4
	MAT 1006 or MAT 1006A	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
BIO 1005	Intro to Biology w/lab	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 3015	Court and Corrections	4
CRJ 2007	Criminal Law I	4
CHE 1001	Intro to Chemistry	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 3014	Criminological Theory	4
	Crime Scene Investigation	
	Track Elective	4
	Biology Course (2000 level	
	or higher)	4
PHL 2017	Critical Reasoning	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3005	Research Methods	4
	PHL 1011 or 2015/Ethics	4
	Elective	4
	Crime Scene Investigation	
	Track Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3006	Social Statistics	4
	Crime Scene Investigation	
	Track Elective	4
	Department elective 2000	
	level or higher	
	(SOC/CRJ/ANTH)	4
	Department elective 2000	
	level or higher	
	(SOC/CRJ/ANTH)	4
	Total	16

	Eighth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 4010	Senior Seminar	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Law Enforcement Track

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
SOC 101	Introduction to Sociology	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
PSY 101	General Psychology	3
	Humanities	3
	Total	14

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
CRJ 203	Intro to Criminal Justice	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Foreign Language	4
	Total	16-17

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	PHL 111 or PHL 215	3
PHL 217	Critical Reasoning	3
ENG 314	Legal Analysis & Writing	3
PSY 214	Abnormal Psychology	3
	Foreign Language	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 207	Criminal Law I	3
CRJ 314	Criminological Theory	3
CRJ 320	Intro to Law Enforcement	3
PSY 301	Social Psychology	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 305	Research Methods	3
CRJ 315	Court & Corrections	3
CRJ 322	Forensic Science	3
POL 101	American National Govt.	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	15

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 306	Social Statistics	3
CRJ 345	Criminal Investigation	3
	Criminal Justice	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 410	Senior Seminar	3
	Criminal Justice	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	1
	Total	13

Total Credits 120

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Law Enforcement Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	/	
First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
SOC 1001	Intro to Sociology	4
POL 1001	American Government	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
PSY 1001	Intro to Psychology	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Introduction to Criminal	
CRJ 2003	Justice	4
	MAT 1006 or MAT 1006A	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Natural Science (w/ lab)	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 3015	Court and Corrections	4
CRJ 2007	Criminal Law I	4
	Math or Natural Science	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 3014	Criminological Theory	4
	Law Enforcement Track Elective	4
	Math or Natural Science	4
PHL 2017	Critical Reasoning	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3005	Research Methods	4
	PHL 1011 or PHL 2015/Ethics	4
	Elective	4
	Law Enforcement Track	
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3006	Social Statistics	4
	Law Enforcement Track	
	Elective	4
	Department elective 200	
	level or higher	
	(SOC/CRJ/ANTH)	4
	Department elective 200	
	level or higher	
	(SOC/CRJ/ANTH)	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 4010	Senior Seminar	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Legal Studies Track

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
SOC 101	Introduction to Sociology	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
PSY 101	General Psychology	3
	Humanities	3
	Total	14

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Foreign Language	4
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
CRJ 203	Intro to Criminal Justice	3
	Total	16-17

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language	4
ENG 314	Legal Analysis & Writing	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
POL 101	American National Govt.	3
PHL 217	Critical Reasoning	3
	Tota	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 207	Criminal Law I	3
CRJ 301	Law and Society	3
CRJ 320	Intro to Law Enforcement	3
POL 400	Legal Problem Solving	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 305	Research Methods	3
CRJ 314	Criminological Theory	3
POL 310	Race and American Law	3
	Criminal Justice	3
CRJ 315	Court & Corrections	3
	Total	15

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 306	Social Statistics	3
PHL 303	Legal Philosophy	3
POL 401	Supreme Court & Const. Law	3
	Criminal Justice	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 410	Senior Seminar	3
	General Elective	1
	Total	13

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits 120

CRIMINAL JUSTICE: Legal Studies Track (Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
SOC 1001	Intro to Sociology	4
POL 1001	American Government	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
PSY 1001	Intro to Psychology	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Introduction to Criminal	
CRJ 2003	Justice	4
	MAT 1006 or MAT 1006A	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Natural Science (w/ lab)	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 3015	Court and Corrections	4
CRJ 2007	Criminal Law I	4
	Math or Natural Science	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CRJ 3014	Criminological Theory	4
	Legal Studies Track Elective	4
	Math or Natural Science	4
PHL 2017	Critical Reasoning	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3005	Research Methods	4
	PHL 1011 or 2015/Ethics	4
ENG 3014	Legal Analysis and Writing	4
	Legal Studies Track	
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3006	Social Statistics	4
	Legal Studies Track Elective	4
	Department elective 2000	
	level or higher	
	(SOC/CRJ/ANTH)	4
	Department elective 2000	
	level or higher	
	(SOC/CRJ/ANTH)	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 4010	Senior Seminar	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

ENGINEERING SCIENCE

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PHY 1005	General Physics I and labs	4
MAT 1021	Calculus I	4
CSC 1058	Computer Programming I	4
ENS 1000	Intro to Engineering	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 1022	Calculus II	4
PHY 1006	General Physics II and labs	4
CSC 1059	Computer Programming II	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 1014	Elementary Statistics I	4
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
MAT 2021	Calculus III	4
ENS 2010	Electrical Circuits I	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
ENS 2011	Electronics I	4
CSC 2002	Computer Animation	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENS 2014	Electrical Circuits II	4
ENS 2015	Electronics II	4
CSC 2054	Data Structures	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

	Sixth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
PHY 2051	Modern Physics	4
ENS 3010	Signals and Systems	4
	Social Science	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PHY 3041	Electromagnetism	4
ENS 3011	Digital Signal Processing	4
ENS 4051	Engineering Capstone	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Computer Organization	
CSC 3053	and Assembly Language	4
PHY 3042	Electromagnetic Theory	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Creative Writing Track

	First Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
	Social Science	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16
	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
ENG 211	English Literature I	3
ENG 214	Literary Criticism	3
ENG 312	Creative Writing	3
	Elementary Language I	4
	Total	16
	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 301	American Literature	3
ENG 325	Screenwriting	3
	ENG 319 or ENG 320	3
	ENG 384 or ENG 385	3
	Intermediate Language I	4
	Total	16
	Seventh Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 413	Senior Seminar I	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	1-2
	Total	13-14

	Second Semester		
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II		3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness		2
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A		3-4
	Humanities		3
		Total	14-15
	Fourth Semester		
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 212	English Literature II		3
ENG 250	Introduction to Cinema		3
	Elementary Language II		4
	Social Science		3
	Natural Science or Math		3
		Total	16
	Sixth Semester		
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 311	Advanced Composition		3
ENG 410	Theory & Dev. of Novel		3
	Intermediate Language II		4
ENG 412	Special Topics		3
	Major Figure course		3
	Major Figure course	Total	
	Major Figure course Eighth Semester	Total	3
Course		Total	3
Course ENG 414	Eighth Semester	Total	3 16
	Eighth Semester Title	Total	3 16 Credits
	Eighth Semester Title Senior Seminar II	Total	3 16 Credits 3
	Eighth Semester Title Senior Seminar II General Elective	Total	3 16 Credits 3 3
	Eighth Semester Title Senior Seminar II General Elective General Elective	Total	3 16 Credits 3 3 3

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits: 120

ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Creative Writing Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Foreign Language 1001	4
	MAT 1006 OR 1006A	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Foreign Language 1002	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language 2001	4
ENG 2014	Literary Criticism	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language 2002	4
	Survey of African	
ENG 3019	American Literature	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Course	Title	Credits
	General Education	4
	Writing Course 1	4
	Writing Course 2	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	General Education	4	
	Literature Course 1	4	
	Writing Course 3	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 4013	Senior Seminar I	4	
	Literature Course 2	4	
	Writing Course 4	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Eighth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	Elective	4	
	Literature Course 3	4	
	Writing Course 5	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Literature Track

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3	
SOS 151	African American Experience	3	
ENG 101	English Composition I	3	
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4	
	Social Science	3	
	Total	15-16	
	Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 211	English Literature I	3	
ENG 214	Literary Criticism	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Elementary Language I	4	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	16	
	Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 301	American Literature	3	
	ENG 319 or ENG 320	3	
	ENG 384 or ENG 385	3	
	Intermediate Language I	4	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	Total	16	
	Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 413	Senior Seminar I	3	
	Departmental course	3	
	Literature	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	1-2	
	Total	14-15	

	Second Semester		
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II		3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness		2
	Social Science		3
	Humanities		3
	Natural Science w/Lab		4
		Total	15
	Fourth Semester		
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 212	English Literature II		3
	Humanities		3
	Natural Science or4 Math		3
	Elementary Language II		4
	General Elective		3
		Total	16
	Sixth Semester		
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 314	Legal Analysis & Writing		3
ENG 410	Theory & Dev. of Novel		3
	Major Figure course		3
	Intermediate Language II		4
	Departmental course		3
		Total	16
	Eighth Semester		
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 414	Senior Seminar II		3
	Departmental course		3
	General Elective		3
	General Elective		3
		Total	12

Total Credits: 120

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Literature Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Foreign Language 1001	4
	MAT 1006 or 1006A	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Foreign Language 1002	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	Foreign Language 2001	4	
ENG 2014	Literary Criticism	4	
	General Education	4	
	General Education	4	
	Total	16	

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language 2002	4
	Survey of African	
ENG 3019	American Literature	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	General Education	4	
	Writing Course 1	4	
	Writing Course 2	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	General Education	4
	Literature Course 1	4
	Writing Course 3	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		С
ENG 4013	Senior Seminar I	4		
	Literature Course 2	4		
	Writing Course 4	4		
	Elective	4		
	Total	16		
Total credits: 128				

Eighth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
	Elective	4	
	Literature Course 3	4	
	Writing Course 5	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Note:

ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Pre-Law Track

Course	Course Title	
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16-17

Second Semester				
Course	Course Title			
ENG 102	English Composition II	3		
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2		
POL 101	American National Govt.	3		
	Humanities	3		
	Natural Science or Math	3		
	Total	14		

Third Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
ENG 211	English Literature I		3
ENG 214	Literary Criticism		3
	Humanities		3
	Elementary Language I		4
	Social Science		3
		Total	16

	Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 212	English Literature II	3	
PHL 217	Critical Reasoning	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Elementary Language II	4	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 301	American Literature	3	
ENG 314	Legal Analysis & Writing	3	
	ENG 319 or ENG 320	3	
	ENG 384 or ENG 385	3	
	Intermediate Language I	4	
	Total	16	

Sixth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
ENG 410	Theory & Dev. of Novel	3	
POL 310	Race and American Law	3	
	Major Figure course	3	
	Intermediate Language II	4	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	16	

Seventh Semester			
Course	Course Title		
ENG 413	Senior Seminar I	3	
	Pre-Law	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	1-2	
	Total	14-15	

		Eighth Semester			
edits		Course	Title	Credits	
3		ENG 414	Senior Seminar II	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	3	
1-2					
4-15			Total	12	
Total	Total Credits: 120				

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

ENGLISH LIBERAL ARTS: Pre-Law Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Foreign Language 1001	4
	MAT 1006 or 1006A	4
POL 1001	American National Govt.	4
	Total	16

Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
	Foreign Language 1002	4	
	General Education	4	
	General Education	4	
	Total	16	

Third Semester				
Course	Course Title			
	Foreign Language 2001	4		
ENG 2014	Literary Criticism	4		
	General Education	4		
	General Education	4		
	Total	16		

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language 2002	4
	Survey of African	
ENG 3019	American Literature	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	General Education	4
PHL 2017	Critical Reasoning	4
ENG 3014	Legal Analysis and Writing	4
	ENG Elective	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	General Education	4
POL 3010	Race and American Law	4
	ENG Elective	4
	ENG Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 4013	Senior Seminar I	4
	Major Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	ENG Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Total Credits: 128

Note:

^{*}Sequence prioritizes major courses; however, *electives* can be taken in variable semesters provided all credit requirements are fulfilled before graduation.

^{**}POL 101 fulfills a general education requirement and is a needed prerequisite for POL 310

ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
MAT 110	College Algebra w/Lab	4
BIO 103	General Biology I w/Lab	4
CHE 103	General Chemistry I w/Lab	4
	Total	18

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
MAT 111	Pre-Calculus w/Lab	4
BIO 104	General Biology II w/Lab	4
CHE 104	General Chemistry II w/Lab	4
	Total	15

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Social Science	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Humanities	3
	MAT 120 or MAT 121	4
GSC 111	Environmental Science	3
	Total	15

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Social Science	3
	Humanities	3
	Humanities	3
GSC 200	Climate Studies	3
	Total	15

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	CSC or Language	3-4
MAT 114	Elementary Statistics I	3
	PHY 103 w/Lab or PHY 105 w/Lab	4
BIO 305	Biological Techniques	4
	Total	14-15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	CSC or Language	3-4
	PHY 104 w/Lab or PHY 106 w/Lab	4
BIO 310	Invertebrate Zoology w/Lab	4
BIO 312	General Ecology w/Lab	4
	Total	15-16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
BIO 309	Botany w/Lab	4
	BIO 316 w/Lab or BIO 401 w/Lab	4
	Environmental Science	3-4
	General Elective	3
	Total	14-15

		Eighth Semester							
Credits		Course	Title	Credits					
4			Environmental Science	3					
4			Academic Enrichment	0-1					
3-4			General Elective	3					
3			General Elective	3					
			General Elective	1-3					
14-15			Total	10-14					
Total Credits 120									

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCE

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	F:				
	First Semester			Second Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
BIO 1003	General Biology I w/lab	4	BIO 1004	General Biology II w/lab	4
MAT 1010*	College Algebra	4	MAT 1011	Pre-calculus	4
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	General Chemistry I w/lab and			General Chemistry II w/lab and	
CHE 1003*	recitation	4	CHE 1004	recitation	4
	Total	16		Total	16

	Third Semester			Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
GSC 1011	Environmental Science	4	GSC 2000	Climate Studies	4
	Humanities	4		Humanities	4
MAT 1020 or	Calculus I or Calculus for Social				
1021	Science Majors	4	MAT 1014	Statistics	4
	Social Science	4		Social Science	4
	Total	16		Total	16

	Fifth Semester				Sixth Semester	
Course	Title		Credits	Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities		4	BIO 3010	Invertebrate Zoology w/lab	4
BIO 3005	Biological Techniques		4	BIO 3012	Ecology w/lab	4
	CSC or Language I		4		CSC or Language II	4
	PHY 1003 or 1005 w/lab		4		PHY 1004 or 1006 w/lab	4
	Т	Γotal	16		Total	16

	Seventh Semester			Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits	
BIO 3009	Botany w/lab	4	BIO 4020*	Senior Seminar	1	
	BIO 3016 or BIO 4001 w/lab	4		Environmental Science Elective	4	
	Environmental Science Elective	4		Elective	4	
	Elective	4		Elective	4	
				Elective	4	
	Total	16		Total	17	
Total Credits: 128						

³ Humanities Courses: (MUS, ART, REL, PHL, ENG)

² Foreign Language or Computer Science Courses:

² Social Science Courses: (ECO, HIS, POL, SOC101, PSY, 1-AA Focus)

¹ African American Experience Course: (SOS1051, PAS 1001, PAS1003)

¹ Math

³ Natural Sciences w/Lab or additional Math

^{*}Math course will depend on math placement; May need to take Mat 1001 or 1002; Che 1003 requires placement into Mat 1010 or higher

^{*}Take Bio 420 only if you have not completed a research project or done study abroad

FINANCE

Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	General Elective	3
	Total	16

	Second Semester						
Course	Course Title						
ENG 102	English Composition II		3				
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness		2				
	Humanities		3				
	Humanities		3				
	General Elective		3				
		Total	14				

Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 203	Prin. of Financial Accounting	3	
ECO 201	ECO 201 Prin. of Macroeconomics		
MAT 110	MAT 110 College Algebra		
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	16-17	

	Fourth Semester						
Course	Course Title						
ACC 204	Prin. of Managerial Accounting	3					
ECO 202	ECO 202 Prin. of Microeconomics						
MAT 114	MAT 114 Elementary Statistics I						
	CSC or Language	3-4					
	General Elective						
	Total	15-16					

Course	Title	Credits
ECO 313	Money and Banking	3
FIN 341	Financial Management	3
MAT 117	Finite Mathematics	3
MGT 306	Quantitative Methods	3
MGT 335	Principles of Management	3
	Total	15

Course	Course Title			
BUS 310	Business Research Methods	3		
FIN 342	Advanced Financial Mgmt.	3		
FIN 345	Principles of Investments	3		
FIN 347	International Fin. Mgmt.	3		
MAT 120	Calculus for Social Science	4		
	Total	16		

Seventh Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		
BES 459	Senior Seminar	3		
BUS 436	Business Communications	3		
FIN 450	Cases in Financial Mgmt.	3		
MKT 337	Principles of Marketing	3		
PHL 215	Ethics	3		
	Total	15		

dits
3
3
3
3
2-3
-15

Total Credits 120

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

FINANCE

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Humanities	4
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
MAT 1010	College Algebra	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Humanities	4
	Social Science	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ACC 2003	Prin. of Financial Accounting	4
ECO 2001	Prin. of Macroeconomics	4
MAT 1014	Elementary Statistics I	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 2004	Prin. of Managerial Accounting	4	
ECO 2002	Prin. of Microeconomics	4	
	Humanities	4	
	CSC or Language	4	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ECO 3013	Money and Banking	4
FIN 3041	Financial Management	4
MGT 3006	Quantitative Methods	4
MAT 1017	Finite Mathematics	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FIN 3042	Advanced Financial Mgmt.	4
FIN 3045	Principles of Investments	4
FIN 3047	International Financial Mgmt.	4
MAT 1020	Calculus for Social Science	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MKT 3037	Principles of Marketing	4
MGT 3035	Principles of Management	4
FIN 4047	Risk Management & Insurance	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FIN 4053	Investment & Portfolio MGT	4
FIN 4055	Financial Institutional MGT	4
BES 4059	Senior Seminar	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

TOTAL CREDITS 128

FRENCH

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Social Science	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FRE 101	Elementary French I w/Lab	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Humanities	3
	Humanities	3
FRE 102	Elementary French II w/Lab	4
	Total	15

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	Social Science	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
FRE 201	Intermediate French I w/Lab	4
	Total	17-18

Fourth Semester					
Course	Title	Credits			
	Natural Science or Math	3			
FRE 202	Intermediate French II w/Lab	4			
	General Elective	3			
	General Elective	3			
	General Elective	3			
	Total	16			

Fifth Semester					
Course	Course Title				
	300-400 Level French course	3			
	300-400 Level French course	3			
	Natural Science or Math	3			
	General Elective	3			
	General Elective	3			
	Total	15			

Sixth Semester					
Course	Course Title				
MDL 451	Study Abroad	12			
	300-400 Level French courses				
	(EX. FRE 302, FRE 304, etc.)				
	Total	12			

Seventh Semester					
Course	Title	Credits			
	300-400 Level French course	3			
	General Elective	3			
	General Elective	3			
	General Elective	3			
	General Elective	3			
	Total	15			

		Eighth Semester			
redits		Course	Title	Credits	
3			300-400 Level French course	3	
3			300-400 Level French course	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	1-2	
15			Total	13-14	
Total Credits: 120					

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

FRENCH

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	
FRE 1001	Elementary French I	4	
MAT 1006	Math for Liberal Arts	4	
	General Education	4	
	Total	16	

Second Semester			
Course Title Credit			
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
FRE 1002	Elementary French II	4	
	General Education	4	
	General Education	4	
	Total	16	

	Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits		
FRE 2001	FRE 2001 Intermediate French I			
	General Education	4		
	General Education	4		
	General Education	4		
	Total	16		

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FRE 2002	Intermediate French I	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester				
Course	Course Title			
	French Major Elective			
	Course		4	
	French Major Elective			
	Course		4	
	General Education		4	
	Elective		4	
	То	tal	16	

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MDL 4051	Study Abroad**	16	
	Total	16	

Seventh Semester			
Course	Course Title		
	French Major Elective		
	Course	4	
	French Major Elective		
	Course	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	French Major Elective	
	Course	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16
420		

Total Credits: 128

Note:

^{*}Sequence prioritizes major courses; however, *electives* and *general education courses* can be taken in variable semesters provided all credit requirements are fulfilled before graduation.

^{**}Courses and credits vary

HEALTH SCIENCE

	First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3	
ENG 101	English Composition I	3	
SOS 151	African American Experience	3	
	BIO 103 w/Lab* or BIO 101 w/Lab	4	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Total	16-17	
	Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
PSY 101	General Psychology	3	
BIO 205	Anatomy & Physiology I w/Lab	4	
HSC 140	Medical Terminology	2	
HSC 160	Personal and Community Health	3	
HSC 201	Introduction to Health Science	3	
	Total	15	
Fifth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	Humanities	3	
	CHE 103 w/Lab* or CHE 120 w/Lab	4	
	HSC 200-300 Level	2-3	
HSC 350	Nutrition	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15-16	
	Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
HSC 408	Research and Evaluation	3	
	HSC 300-Level	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

			Second Semester	
Credits	C	ourse	Title	Credits
3		IG 102	English Composition II	3
3		PR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
3			MAT 106, MAT 106A, or MAT 110*	3-4
4			BIO 104 w/Lab* or BIO 102 w/Lab	4
3-4			CSC or Language	3-4
16-17			Total	15-17
			Fourth Semester	
Credits	C	ourse	Title	Credits
3	SC	OC 101	Introduction to Sociology	3
4	BI	O 206	Anatomy & Physiology II w/Lab	3
2	HS	SC 207	Health Promotion	4
3	HS	SC 275	Health and Aging	3
3	HS	SC 397	Seminar	1
15			Total	14
			Sixth Semester	
Credits	C	ourse	Title	Credits
3			Humanities	3
4			General Elective	3
2-3			Psychology/Human Services	3
3			Soc./Anthro./Human Services	3
3	HS	SC 399	Internship	1
			General Elective	3
15-16			Total	16
			Eighth Semester	
Credits	C	ourse	Title	Credits
3			HSC 300-Level	3
3			HSC 400-Level	3
3			Statistics	3-4
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
15			Total	15-16
T-L-I C.	edits :	120		

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

HEALTH SCIENCE

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
BIO 1003/L	General Biology I	4	
ENG 1001	English Comp I	4	
	Social Science ²	4	
	Language or CSC ¹	4	
	Total	16	

Second Semester				
Course	Course Title			
BIO 1004/L	General Biology II	4		
ENG 1002	English Comp II	4		
	Math 1006 or 1010	4		
	Language or CSC ¹	4		
	Total	16		

Third Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
HSC 1060	Community and Aging		4
HSC 2001	Intro to Health Science		4
BIO 2005/L	Anatomy & Physiology I		4
	Social Science ²		4
		Total	16

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HSC 1040	Medical Terminology	4	
HSC 2046	Cultural Compt. & Ethics	4	
BIO 2006/L	Anatomy & Physiology II	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
	Humanities		4
	Nutrition		4
CHE	1003/L or 1020/L		4
HSC 4008	Research and Evaluation		4
		Total	16

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HSC 3097	Professional Seminar	4	
HSC	3000 level or higher	8	
	Social Science ²	4	
	Total	16	

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HSC 3099	Internship	4	
	PSY/HUS/SOC/ANT 2000 Level		
	or Higher	4	
Statistics	MAT 1014, SOC 3006, HUS 3012	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

				Eighth Semester	
	Credits		Course	Title	Credits
	4		HSC 4000	Capstone	4
	4			Humanities	4
2	4			Elective	4
	4			Elective	4
I	16			Total	16
	Total Credits: 128				

Note:

- 1. **CSC or Language** Select either two (2) computer courses or two (2) courses in a foreign language.
- 2. SS One of the three SS courses must be PSY 101

HISTORY

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 101	English Composition I	3	
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3	
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4	
SOS 151	African American Experience	3	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	Total	15-16	

	Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits		
ENG 102	English Composition II	3		
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2		
HIS 103	Contemporary World History I	3		
	Natural Science w/Lab	4		
	Social Science	3		
	Total	15		

Course	Title	Credits
HIS 101	Modern European History I	3
HIS 205	HIS 205 Afr. Amer. History I Until 1861	
	U.S. History	3
	Humanities	3
	CSC or Language	3-4
	Total	15-16

	Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits		
HIS 102	Modern European History II	3		
HIS 206	Afr. Amer. Hist. II 1861-1954	3		
	U.S. History	3		
	Humanities	3		
	CSC or Language	3-4		
	Total	15-16		

Fifth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HIS 307	History of Africa Until 1885	3	
HIS 317	Afr. Amer. History III Since 1954	3	
HIS 318	Revolution. Africa Since 1945	3	
	U.S. History	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15	

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HIS 301	Medieval History I	3	
HIS 308	History of Africa 1885-1945	3	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

	Seventh Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
HIS 401	Historical Methods I	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

	Eighth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
HIS 402	Historical Methods II	3
	General Elective	1-3
	Total	13-15

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits 120

HISTORY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	
	Math 1006 or 1006A	4	
	African American		
SOS 1051	Experience	4	
	Natural Science or Math	4	
	Total	16	

Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
	Social Science	4	
	Contemporary World		
HIS 1002	History	4	
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4	
	Total	16	

	Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits		
HIS 1003	History of Europe I	4		
HIS 2007	Historical Methods	4		
	CSC or Language	4		
	Humanities	4		
	Total	16		

	Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
HIS 1004	History of Europe II	4
HIS 2008	Historical Methods II	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
HIS 2005	Afr. Amer. HIS to 1861	
HIS 3007	HIS of Africa to 1885	4
	Afr. Amer. HIS III Since	
HIS 3017	1954	4
	Revolutionary Africa	
HIS 3018	Since 1945	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
HIS 2006	Afr. Amer. HIS II 1861-1954	
HIS 3001	Medieval History I	4
HIS 3008	HIS of Afr. II 1885-1945	4
	Natural Science or Math	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HIS 4001	Seminar in History II	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Eighth Semester	
Title	Credits
Capstone	4
Elective	4
Elective	4
Elective	4
Total	16
	Title Capstone Elective Elective Elective

Total credits: 128

Note:

^{*}Sequence prioritizes major courses; however, *electives* and *general education courses* can be taken in variable semesters provided all credit requirements are fulfilled before graduation.

^{**}Courses and credits vary

HUMAN SERVICES

	First Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	15-16
	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
HUS 243	Intro to Human Services	3
	ANT 201 or SOC 209	3
	Humanities	3
	CSC or Language	3-4
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	15-16
	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
HUS 307	Methods I	3
	HUS 244 or HUS 308	3
	Ethics	3
	Human Services	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15
	Seventh Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
HUS 319	Research Design & Analysis	3
SOC 318	Sociological Theory	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	2-3
	Total	14-15

		Second Semester	
dits	Course	Title	Credits
3	ENG 102	English Composition II	3
3	HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
3-4	SOC 101	Introduction to Sociology	3
3		Natural Science w/Lab	4
3		General Elective	3
-16		Total	15
		Fourth Semester	
dits	Course	Title	Credits
3	PSY 101	General Psychology	3
3	HUS 213	Pre-Professional Seminar	1
3		Humanities	3
3-4		Humanities	3
3		CSC or Language	3-4
		General Elective	3
-16		Total	16-17
		Sixth Semester	
dits	Course	Title	Credits
2			
3	HUS 245	Human Growth & Development	3
3	HUS 245 HUS 312	Human Growth & Development Statistics	3 4
		·	
3		Statistics	4
3		Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160	4
3 3		Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services	3 3
3 3 3		Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective	4 3 3 3
3 3 3 15		Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective Total	4 3 3 3
3 3 3 15	HUS 312	Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective Total Eighth Semester	3 3 3 16
3 3 3 15 dits	HUS 312 Course	Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective Total Eighth Semester Title	4 3 3 3 16 Credits
3 3 3 15 dits	HUS 312 Course	Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective Total Eighth Semester Title Field Placement	4 3 3 3 16 Credits
3 3 3 15 dits 3	HUS 312 Course	Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective Total Eighth Semester Title Field Placement General Elective	4 3 3 3 16 Credits 6 3
3 3 3 15 dits 3	HUS 312 Course	Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective Total Eighth Semester Title Field Placement General Elective General Elective	4 3 3 3 16 Credits 6 3 3
3 3 3 15 dits 3 3	HUS 312 Course	Statistics PSY 321 or HSC 160 Human Services General Elective Total Eighth Semester Title Field Placement General Elective General Elective	4 3 3 3 16 Credits 6 3 3

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

HUMAN SERVICES

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	English Composition I	4
	MAT 1006 or MAT 1006A	4
	African American Experience	4
	Natural Science	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	English Composition II	4
	Introduction to Sociology	4
	Humanities	4
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Tota	al 16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Intro to Human Services and	
HUS 2043	Social Policy	4
	ANT 2001 or SOC 2009	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

	Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
	General Psychology	4	
	Humanities	4	
	CSC or Language	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
HUS 3007	Human Service Methods		4
	Everyday Ethics		4
	HUS Elective		4
	Elective		4
		Total	16

	Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
	Human Growth and		
HUS 2045	Development	4	
HUS 3012	Statistic I	4	
	PSY 3021 or HSC 1060	4	
	Department Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
HUS 3019	Research Design & Analysis	4
	Sociological Theory	4
	Department Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
HUS 4041	Human Service Cap Stone	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Total Credits 128

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	General Elective	3
	Humanities	3
	Total	15

	Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
MAT 110	College Algebra	4	
	Humanities	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

	Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 203	Prin. of Financial Accounting	3	
	Computer Science	3-4	
ECO 201	Prin. of Macroeconomics	3	
MAT 114	Elementary Statistics I	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15-16	

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ACC 204	Prin. of Managerial Accounting	3
	Computer Science	3-4
ECO 202	Prin. of Microeconomics	3
MAT 117	Finite Mathematics	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16-17

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FIN 341	Financial Management	3
INF 208	Enterprise Resource Planning	3
MAT 120	Calculus for Social Science	4
MGT 306	Quantitative Methods	3
MGT 335	Principles of Management	3
	Total	16

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
BUS 310	Business Research Methods	3	
INF 299	Special Topics	3	
INF 330	Information Tech Mgmt.	3	
MKT 337	Principles of Marketing	3	
	General Elective	1-3	
	Total	13-15	

	Seventh Semester			
Course	Course Title			
BES 459	Senior Seminar	3		
INF 349	E-Commerce / E-Business	3		
INF 354	Database Management	3		
INF 440	Project Management	3		
	Academic Enrichment	3		
	Total	15		

Eighth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
BUS 436	Business Communications	3	
INF 420	Data Mining, Ware. & Model.	3	
INF 345	Supply Chain Management	3	
PHL 215	Ethics	3	
	General Elective	1	
	Total	13	

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits 120

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

(1 01101118 1 0101117) 01111 =			
First Semester			
Course	Credits		
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Natural Science w/Lab	4	
MAT 1010	College Algebra	4	
	Total	16	

Second Semester			
Course	Course Title		
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Social Science	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 2003	Prin. of Financial Accounting	4	
	CSC	4	
ECO 2001	Prin. of Macroeconomics	4	
MAT 1014	Elementary Statistics I	4	
	Total	16	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ACC 2004	Prin. of Managerial Accounting	4	
	csc	4	
ECO 2002	Prin. of Microeconomics	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
INF 2010	Computer Programming	4	
MGT 3035	Principles of Management	4	
MGT 3006	Quantitative Methods	4	
MAT 1017	Finite Mathematics	4	
	Total	16	

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
INF 3030	Information Tech. Mgmt.	4	
INF 3045	Supply Chain Management	4	
MKT 3037	Principles of Marketing	4	
MAT 1020	Calculus for Social Science	4	
Total		16	

Seventh Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		Cour
FIN 3041	Financial Management	4		INF 40
INF 3049	E-Commerce / E-Business	4		INF 40
INF 3054	Database Management	4		BES 40
	Elective	4		
	Total	16		
	TOTAL CREDITS 128			TS 128

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
INF 4020	Data Mining, Ware. & Model.	4
INF 4040	Project Management	4
BES 4059	Senior Seminar	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

MANAGEMENT

First Semester				
Course	Course Title			
ENG 101	English Composition I	3		
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3		
SOS 151	African American Experience	3		
	Humanities	3		
	Natural Science w/Lab	4		
	Total	16		

Second Semester				
Course	Course Title			
ENG 102	English Composition II	3		
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2		
MAT 110	College Algebra	4		
	Humanities	3		
	Natural Science	3		
	Total	15		

Third Semester		
Course	Course Title	
ACC 203	Prin. of Financial Accounting	3
ECO 201	CO 201 Prin. of Macroeconomics	
MAT 114	MAT 114 Elementary Statistics I	
	CSC or Language	
	Humanities	3
	Total	15-16

Fourth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
ACC 204	Prin. of Managerial Accounting	3	
ECO 202	Prin. of Microeconomics	3	
MAT 117	Finite Mathematics	3	
	CSC or Language		
Social Science		3	
	Total	15-16	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Course Title	
BUS 441	International Business	3
FIN 341	Financial Management	3
MAT 120	Calculus for Social Science	4
MGT 306	MGT 306 Quantitative Methods	
MGT 335	Principles of Management	3
	Total	16

Sixth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
BUS 310	Business Research Methods	3	
BUS 334	Business Law	3	
BUS 436	Business Communications	3	
FIN 345	Principles of Investments	3	
MKT 337	MKT 337 Principles of Marketing		
	Total	15	

Seventh Semester		
Course	Course Title	
BES 459	Senior Seminar	3
ETP 320	Entrepreneurship	3
MGT 343	Leadership	3
MGT 437	Human Resources Mgmt.	3
	General Elective	2-3
	Total	14-15

			Eighth Semester	
lits		Course	Title	Credits
3		MGT 435	Organizational Behavior	3
3		MGT 439	Prod. & Oper. Management	3
3			Academic Enrichment	3
3		PHL 215	Ethics	3
2-3			General Elective	3
-15			Total	15
Tot	Total Credits 120			

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MANAGEMENT

(Pending Faculty & Board of Trustees Approval)

	<u> </u>	
FIRST SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Humanities	4
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
MAT 1010	College Algebra	4
	Total	16

SECOND SEMESTER			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Social Science	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

THIRD SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
	Prin. of Financial	
ACC 2003	Accounting	4
	Prin. of	
ECO 2001	Macroeconomics	4
MAT 1014	Elementary Statistics I	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Total	16

FOURTH SEMESTER		
Course	Title	Credits
	Prin. of Managerial	
ACC 2004	Accounting	4
ECO 2002	Prin. of Microeconomics	4
	Humanities	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Total	16

FIFTH SEMESTER				
Course	Course Title			
FIN 3041	Financial Management	4		
MAT 1017	MAT 1017 Elementary Statistics I			
MGT 3006	Quantitative Methods	4		
	Principles of			
MGT 3035	Management	4		
	Total	16		

SIXTH SEMESTER			
Course	Credits		
BUS 3034	Business Law	4	
ETP 3020 Entrepreneurship		4	
	Principles of		
FIN 3045	Investments	4	
	Calculus for Social		
MAT 1020	Science	4	
	Total	16	

SEVENTH SEMESTER			
Course	Title	Credits	
BUS 4041	International Business	4	
MGT 3043	Leadership	4	
MKT 3037	Principles of Marketing	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	
		ΤΩΤΔΙ	

		EIGHTH SEMESTER			
		Course	Title	Credits	
4		BES 4059	Senior Seminar	4	
4		MGT 4035	Organizational Behavior	4	
			Human Resource		
4		MGT 4037	Management	4	
4			Elective	4	
6			Total	16	
_ (. CREDITS 128				

MASS COMMUNICATIONS: Digital Communication Track

First Semester				
Course	Course Title			
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3		
SOS 151	SOS 151 African American Experience			
	Social Science	3		
ENG 101 English Composition I		3		
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4		
	Total	15-16		

Second Semester				
Course	Credits			
ENG 102	English Composition II	3		
HPR 101	2			
	Social Science	3		
	Natural Science w/Lab	4		
	Humanities	3		
	Total	15		

Third Semester					
Course	Course Title				
COM 200	Intro to Mass Communication	3			
COM 202	COM 202 Writing & Report. Across Media				
	Humanities	3			
	Natural Science or Math	3			
	CSC or Language	3-4			
	Total	15-16			

Fourth Semester					
Course	Course Title				
COM 201	Mass Media and Society	3			
COM 205	COM 205 Human Communication				
COM 207	COM 207 Media Technology				
	Humanities	3			
	CSC or Language	3-4			
	Total	15-16			

Fifth Semester				
Course	Course Title			
COM 300	COM 300 Communication Theory			
COM 332	COM 332 Digital Strategies and Publishing			
	Digital	3		
	Natural Science or Math	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	Digital News Reporting &		
COM 331	Prod.	3	
COM 333	Editing and Multimedia Design	3	
COM 401	Research Methods	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

Seventh Semester			
Course	Credits		
COM 404	COM 404 Mass Media Law and Ethics		
	3		
COM 452	3		
	General Elective	3	
	3		
	Total	15	

		Eighth Semester			
Credits		Course	Title	Credits	
3			Practical course	3	
3		COM 416	TV News Producing	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	1-3	
15			Total	13-15	
Total Credits 120					

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MASS COMMUNICATIONS: Strategic Communication Track

First Semester				
Course	Course Title			
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3		
SOS 151	African American Experience	3		
Social Science		3		
ENG 101	English Composition I	3		
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4		
	Total	15-16		

Second Semester			
Course	Course Title		
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
HPR 101 Dimensions of Wellness		2	
	Social Science	3	
	Natural Science w/Lab	4	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15	

Third Semester			
Course	Course Title		
COM 200	Intro to Mass Communication	3	
COM 202	1 202 Writing & Report. Across Media		
	Humanities		
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Total	15-16	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Course Title		
COM 201	DM 201 Mass Media and Society		
COM 205 Human Communication		3	
COM 207 Media Technology		3	
	Humanities	3	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Total	15-16	

Fifth Semester				
Course	Course Title			
COM 300	Communication Theory	3		
COM 332	COM 332 Digital Strategies and Publishing			
	Strategic			
	Natural Science or Math	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

Sixth Semester				
Course	Course Title			
COM 302	Strategic Comm. Prin. & Theory	3		
COM 401	Research Methods	3		
	Strategic	3		
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

Seventh Semester			
Course	Course Title		
COM 344	Pub. Rel. Management	3	
COM 402	Adv. and Integrated Marketing	3	
COM 404	Mass Media Law and Ethics	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

		Eighth Semester			
Credits		Course	Title	Credits	
3		COM 405	Strategic Comm. Campaigns	3	
3			Practical course	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	0-3	
15			Total	12-15	
Total C	red	lits 120			

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MASS COMMUNICATIONS

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Social Science	4
MAT 1006	Math for Liberal Arts	4
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4
Total		16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
SOS 1051	Afr. Amer. Experience	4
	Humanities	4
	Natural Science	4
Total		16

Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
COM 2001	Intro to Critical Media Studies	4	
COM 2002	Writing for COM Professionals	4	
	Humanities	4	
	CSC or Language	4	
Total		16	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
COM 2003	Public Speaking	4	
COM 2005	Human Communication	4	
COM 2007	Media Technology	4	
	CSC or Language	4	
Total		16	

Fifth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
COM 3000	Communication Theory	4	
COM 3032	Digital Media Strategies	4	
	COM Elective	4	
	Humanities	4	
Total		16	

Sixth Semester			
Course Title COM 4001 Research Methods		Credits	
		4	
	Social Science	4	
	COM Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
Total		16	

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	COM Elective	4
	COM Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
Total		16
		Total (

Eighth Semester			
Course	Credits		
	COM Elective	4	
	COM Elective Elective		
	Elective	4	
Total		16	
dits: 128			

Notes:

MATHEMATICS: Actuarial Science Track

First Semester				
Course	Course Title			
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3		
MAT 111	Pre-Calculus or Higher	4		
ENG 101	English Composition I	3		
SOS 151	African American Experience	3		
	Natural Science w/Lab	4		
	Total	17		

Second Semester			
Course	Course Title		
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
CSC 158	Computer Programming I	4	
MAT 121	Calculus I	4	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	16	

Third Semester				
Course	Course Title			
CSC 159	Computer Programming II	4		
MAT 122	Calculus II	4		
MAT 213	Discrete Mathematics	3		
	Humanities	3		
	Social Science	3		
	Total	17		

	Fourth Semester			
Course	Course Title			
MAT 221	Calculus III	4		
ECO 201	Prin. of Macroeconomics	3		
	Humanities	3		
	Natural Science	4		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	17		

Fifth Semester				
Course	Course Title			
MAT 214	Linear Algebra	3		
MAT 222	Differential Equations	3		
MAT 341	Mathematical Statistics I	3		
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 313	Numerical Methods	3	
MAT 342	Math Statistics II	3	
ECO 202	Prin. of Microeconomics	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	2	
	Total	14	

Seventh Semester				
Course	Course Title			
MAT 421	Analysis I	3		
ACC 203	Prin. of Financial Accounting	3		
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	12		

		Eighth Semester		
dits		Course	Title	Credits
3			Academic Enrichment	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
12			Total	12
Total Credits: 120				

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MATHEMATICS: Actuarial Science Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
MAT 1011	Pre-Calculus or Higher	4
SOS 1051	African American Experience	4
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
MAT 1021	Calculus I	4
CSC 1058	Computer Programming I	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CSC 1059	Computer Programming II	4
MAT 1022	Calculus II	4
MAT 2013	Discrete Mathematics	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 2021	Calculus III	4
ECO 2001	Prin. Of Macroeconomics	4
	Humanities	4
	Natural Science	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 2014	Linear Algebra	4
MAT 2022	Differential Equations	4
MAT 3041	Mathematical Statistics I	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 3013	Numerical Methods	4
MAT 3042	Mathematical Statistics II	4
ECO 2022	Prin. Of Microeconomics	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		C
MAT 4021	Analysis I	4		
ACC 2003	Prin. of Financial Accounting	4		
	Language or CSC	4		
	Elective	4		
	Total	16		
Total Credits: 128			128	

Eighth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
	Academic Enrichment	4	
	Language or CSC	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Note:

MATHEMATICS: Computational Mathematics Track

		<u> </u>
First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
MAT 111	Pre-Calculus or Higher	4
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	17

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
CSC 158	Computer Programming I	4
MAT 121	Calculus I	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	17

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 122	Calculus II	4
MAT 213	Discrete Mathematics	3
CSC 159	Computer Programming II	4
	Humanities	3
	Social Science	3
	Total	17

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 221	Calculus III	4
	Humanities	3
	Natural Science	3
	Social Science	3
	Total	13

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 212	Mathematical Modeling	3
MAT 214	Linear Algebra	3
MAT 341	Mathematical Statistics I	3
CSC 254	Data Structures	4
	Computational Math	3
	Total	16

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 222	Differential Equations	3	
MAT 313	Numerical Methods	3	
	Computer Org. &		
CSC 353	Assembly	3	
CSC 354	Database Management	3	
	Computational Math	3	
	Total	15	

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 421	Analysis I	3	
	General Elective	1	
	Total	13	

		Eighth Semester		
dits		Course	Title	Credits
3			Academic Enrichment	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
1				
13			Total	12
Total Credits: 120				

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MATHEMATICS: Computational Mathematics Track (Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
MAT 1011	Pre-Calculus or Higher	4
SOS 1051	African American Experience	4
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
MAT 1021	Calculus I	4
CSC 1058	Computer Programming I	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CSC 1059	Computer Programming II	4
MAT 1022	Calculus II	4
MAT 2013	Discrete Mathematics	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

	Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 2021	Calculus III	4
	Social Science	4
	Humanities	4
	Natural Science	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 2014	Linear Algebra	4
	Math Elective (2000)	4
MAT 3041	Mathematical Statistics I	4
CSC 2054	Data Structures	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 2022	Differential Equations	4	
MAT 3013	Numerical Methods	4	
CSC 3054	Database Management	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Total	16	

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 4021	Analysis I	4	
CSC 4054	Software Engineering	4	
	Language or CSC	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Academic Enrichment	4
	Language or CSC	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Total Credits: 128

MATHEMATICS: General Mathematics Track

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
MAT 111	Pre-Calculus or Higher	4
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16

Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
CSC 158	Computer Programming I	4	
MAT 121	Calculus I	4	
	Humanities	3	
	Social Science	3	
	Total	17	

Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
CSC 159	Computer Programming II	4	
MAT 122	Calculus II	4	
MAT 213	Discrete Mathematics	3	
SOS 151	African American Experience	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	17	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 221	Calculus III	4	
	General Elective	3	
	Natural Science		
	Humanities	3	
	Social Science	3	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester				
Course	Course Title			
MAT 214	Linear Algebra	3		
MAT 222	Differential Equations	3		
MAT 341	Mathematical Statistics I	3		
	Mathematics	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

Sixth Semester				
Course	Course Title			
MAT 325	Modern Algebra I	3		
	Mathematics			
	General Elective			
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 421	Analysis I	3	
	Mathematics	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	12	

		Eighth Semester		
dits		Course	Title	Credits
3			Academic Enrichment	3
3			Mathematics	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
12			Total	12
Tota	l Credits: 1	.20		

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MATHEMATICS: General Mathematics Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester				
Course	ourse Title			
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4		
MAT 1011	Pre-Calculus or Higher	4		
	General Elective	4		
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4		
	Total	16		

Second Semester			
Course	Course Title		
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
MAT 1021	Calculus I	4	
CSC 1058	Computer Programming I	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Total	16	

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
CSC 1059	Computer Programming II	4
MAT 1022	Calculus II	4
MAT 2013	Discrete Mathematics	4
SOS 1051	African American Experience	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 2021	Calculus III	4	
	Social Science	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Natural Science	4	
	Total	16	

	Fifth Semester	
	Fiftii Seillestei	
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 2014	Linear Algebra	4
MAT 2022	Differential Equations	4
MAT 3041	Mathematical Statistics I	4
	Language or CSC	4
	Total	16

	Sixth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 3025	Modern Algebra I	4
	Math Elective	4
	Language or CSC	4
	Humanities	4
	Tota	al 16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 4021	Analysis I	4
	Math Elective (3000)	4
	Math Elective (3000)	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Academic Enrichment	4
	Math Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Total Credits: 128

Note:

MUSIC: Instrumental Track

First Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience		3
ENG 101	English Composition I		3
MUS 105	Music Theory I		3
MUS 107	Piano I		1
MUS 2E9	Marching Band		1
	Instrumental Private Lessons		1
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A		3-4
		Total	17-18

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
MUS 204	Music Literature and Styles II	3
MUS 205	Advanced Theory III	3
MUS 2E9	Marching Band	1
	Instrumental Private Lessons	1
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	15

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language	4
MUS 219	Choral Conducting	1
MUS 2E9	Marching Band	1
	MUS 407 or MUS 411	1
MUS 2R1	Recital Seminar	1
	Instrumental Private Lessons	1
	Social Science	3
	Tota	al 12

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language	4
MUS 220	Instrumental Conducting	2
MUS 2E9	Marching Band	1
MUS 421	Form and Analysis	3
	Instrumental Private Lessons	1
MUS 102	Ear Training & Sight Singing II	2
	Natural Science or Math	0-1
	Total	15-16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
MUS 106	Music Theory II	3
MUS 108	Piano II	1
MUS 203	Music Literature and Styles I	3
MUS 2E7	Concert Band	1
	Instrumental Private Lessons	1
MUS 101	Ear Training & Sight Singing I	2
	Chamber Music	1
	Total	18

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Social Science	3
MUS 206	Advanced Theory IV	3
MUS 2E7	Concert Band	1
MUS 303	Music Literature and Styles III	3
	Chamber Music	1
	Instrumental Private Lessons	1
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language	4
MUS 2E7	Concert Band	1
	Humanities	3
	MUS 321 or MUS 322	3
	MUS 408 or MUS 412	1
	Chamber Music	1
	Instrumental Private Lessons	1
	Total	14

	Eighth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Foreign Language	4
	Humanities	3
MUS 2E7	Concert Band	1
MUS 2R1	Recital Seminar	1
	Instrumental Private Lessons	1
	Chamber Music	1
	Total	13

Total Credits 120

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MUSIC: Instrumental Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	First Semester			Second Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
MUS 1005	Music Theory I	4	MUS 1006	Music Theory II	4
MUS 2003	Music Literature & Styles I	4	MUS 2004	Music Literature & Styles II	4
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4	ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Applied Lessons	1		Applied Lessons	1
	Large Ensemble (Band/Choir)	1	MUS 1008	Piano II Class	1
MUS 1007	Piano I Class	1		Large Ensemble (choir/Band)	1
			MUS 2E3	Small Ensemble	1
	Total	15		Total	16
	Third Semester			Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	4		Foreign Language or CSC	4
MUS 2005	Music Theory III	4	MUS 2006	Music Theory IV	4
MUS 3003	Music Literature & Styles III	4		Piano Class	1
MAT 1006	Math for Liberal Arts	4		Social Science	4
	Applied Lessons	1	MUS 4007	Instrumental Pedagogy	1
	Large Ensemble (Band/Choir)	1	MUS 2E3	Small Ensemble	1
	Piano Class	1		Large Ensemble	1
				Applied Lessons	1
	Total	19		Total	17
	Fifth Semester			Sixth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
MUS 4021	Form and Analysis	4		Humanities	4
	Physical Science Elective	4		Physical Science Elective	4
	Applied Lessons	1		Applied Lessons	1
	Foreign Language II or CSC	4		Large Ensemble (choir/Band)	1
	Large Ensemble (Band/Choir)	1		Music Composition	4
	Social Science Elective	4		Instrumental Conducting	1
MUS	Instrumental Pedagogy	1			
	Total	19		Total	15
	Seventh Semester			Eighth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
MUS 3090	Jr. Recital	1	MUS 4090	Sr. Recital	1
MUS 4022	Electronic Music	4	MUS 3021	Arranging	4
MUS 2019	Vocal Conducting	1		Physical Science Elective	4
	Large Ensemble (choir/Band)	1		Large Ensemble (Choir/Band)	1
	Humanities	4		Social Science Elective	4
	Applied Lessons	1		Applied Lessons	1
	Total	12		Total	15
			edits: 128		

MUSIC: Vocal Track

	First Semester				
Course	Title	Credits			
ENG 101	English Composition I	3			
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3			
MUS 101	Ear Training & Sight Singing I	2			
MUS 105	Music Theory I	3			
MUS 107	Piano I	1			
MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1			
MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1			
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4			
	Total	17-18			

Second Semester					
Course	Title	Credits			
ENG 102	English Composition II	3			
MUS 102	Ear Training & Sight Singing II	2			
MUS 106	Music Theory II	3			
MUS 108	Piano II	1			
MUS 203	Music Literature and Styles I	3			
MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1			
MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1			
MUS 2E2	Opera Workshop	1			
	Total	15			

	Third Semester				
Course	Course Title				
	Humanities	3			
	Humanities	3			
MUS 204	Music Literature and Styles II	3			
MUS 205	Advanced Theory III	3			
MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1			
MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1			
	Natural Science w/Lab	4			
	Total	18			

Fourth Semester					
Course	Course Title				
	Natural Science or Math	3			
MUS 206	Advanced Theory IV	3			
MUS 226	Vocal Diction Italian & English	2			
MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1			
MUS 2E2	Opera Workshop	1			
MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1			
MUS 303	Music Literature and Styles III	3			
	Social Science	3			
	Total	17			

	Fifth Semester				
Course	Course Title				
	Foreign Language	4			
SOS 151	African American Experience	3			
MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1			
MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1			
MUS 409	Voice Pedagogy I	1			
	Natural Science or Math	3			
	Total	13			

Sixth Semester					
Course	Course Title				
	Foreign Language	4			
MUS 227	Vocal Diction French & German	2			
MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1			
MUS 2E2	Opera Workshop	1			
MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1			
MUS 410	Voice Pedagogy II	1			
	MUS 321 or MUS 322	3			
	Total	13			

Seventh Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		
	Foreign Language	4		
MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1		
MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1		
MUS 421	MUS 421 Form and Analysis			
	Social Science	3		
MUS 219	MUS 219 Choral Conducting			
	Total	13		

		Eighth Semester				
ts		Course	Title	Credits		
4			Foreign Language	4		
1			Humanities	3		
1		HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2		
3		MUS 2E1	Concert Choir	1		
3		MUS 2V1	Voice Private Lessons	1		
1			General Elective	2-3		
L3			Total	13-14		
To	tal Credits 1	20				

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

MUSIC: Vocal Track

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	First Semester	arcy and bo	ard of Trustees	Second Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
MUS 1005	Music Theory I	4	MUS 1006	Music Theory II	4
MUS 2003	Music Literature & Styles I	4	MUS 2004	Music Literature & Styles II	4
	'	4	ENG 1002	· ·	4
ENG 1001	English Composition I	1	ENG 1002	English Composition II	
 	Applied Lessons		NALIC 4000	Applied Lessons	1
1415 4007	Large Ensemble (Band/Choir)	1	MUS 1008	Piano II Class	1
MUS 1007	Piano I Class	1		Large Ensemble (Choir/Band)	1
			MUS 2E2	Opera Workshop	1
	Total	15		Total	16
	Third Semester			Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	4		Foreign Language or CSC	4
MUS 2005	Music Theory III	4	MUS 2006	Music Theory IV	4
MUS 3003	Music Literature & Styles III	4		Piano Class	1
MAT 1006	Math for Liberal Arts	4		Social Science	4
	Applied Lessons	1	MUS 4009	Vocal Pedagogy	1
	Large Ensemble (Band/Choir)	1	MUS 2E2	Opera Workshop	1
	Piano Class	1		Large Ensemble (Band/Choir)	1
				Applied Lessons	1
	Total	19		Total	17
	Fifth Semester			Sixth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits	Course	Title	Credits
MUS 4021	Form and Analysis	4		Humanities	4
	Physical Science Elective	4		Physical Science Elective	4
	Applied Lessons	1		Applied Lessons	1
	Foreign Language II or CSC	4		Large Ensemble (Choir/Band)	1
	Large Ensemble (Band/Choir)	1		Music Composition	4
	Social Science Elective	4		Instrumental Conducting	1
MUS 4010	Vocal Pedagogy II	1	MUS 2E2	Opera Workshop	1
•	Total	19		Total	16
		19			16
Course	Seventh Semester Title		Course	Total Eighth Semester Title	
Course MUS 3090	Seventh Semester Title	Credits	Course MUS 4090	Eighth Semester Title	Credits
Course MUS 3090	Seventh Semester		Course MUS 4090	Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital	
MUS 3090	Seventh Semester Title Jr. Recital	Credits	MUS 4090	Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital Vocal Diction (French &	Credits
MUS 3090 MUS 2026	Seventh Semester Title Jr. Recital Vocal Diction (Italian & English)	Credits 1 2		Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital Vocal Diction (French & German)	Credits 1 2
MUS 3090	Seventh Semester Title Jr. Recital Vocal Diction (Italian & English) Vocal Conducting	Credits 1 2 1	MUS 4090	Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital Vocal Diction (French & German) Physical Science Elective	Credits 1 2 4
MUS 3090 MUS 2026	Seventh Semester Title Jr. Recital Vocal Diction (Italian & English) Vocal Conducting Large Ensemble (choir/Band)	Credits 1 2 1 1	MUS 4090 MUS 2027	Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital Vocal Diction (French & German) Physical Science Elective Large Ensemble (Choir/Band)	Credits 1 2 4 1
MUS 3090 MUS 2026	Seventh Semester Title Jr. Recital Vocal Diction (Italian & English) Vocal Conducting Large Ensemble (choir/Band) Humanities	Credits 1 2 1 1 4	MUS 2027 MUS 3021	Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital Vocal Diction (French & German) Physical Science Elective Large Ensemble (Choir/Band) Arranging	2 4 1 4
MUS 3090 MUS 2026	Seventh Semester Title Jr. Recital Vocal Diction (Italian & English) Vocal Conducting Large Ensemble (choir/Band) Humanities Applied Lessons	Credits 1 2 1 1 4 1	MUS 4090 MUS 2027	Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital Vocal Diction (French & German) Physical Science Elective Large Ensemble (Choir/Band)	Credits 1 2 4 1
MUS 3090 MUS 2026	Seventh Semester Title Jr. Recital Vocal Diction (Italian & English) Vocal Conducting Large Ensemble (choir/Band) Humanities	Credits 1 2 1 1 4	MUS 2027 MUS 3021	Eighth Semester Title Sr. Recital Vocal Diction (French & German) Physical Science Elective Large Ensemble (Choir/Band) Arranging	Credits 1 2 4 1 4

PAN-AFRICANA STUDIES

First Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		
ENG 101	English Composition I	3		
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3		
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4		
PAS 101	Intro to Pan-Africana Studies	3		
	CSC or Language	3-4		
	Total	15-17		

	Second Semester				
Course	Title	Credits			
ENG 102	English Composition II	3			
HPR 101	HPR 101 Dimensions of Wellness				
SOS 151	SOS 151 African American Experience				
	Natural Science w/Lab	4			
	CSC or Language	3-4			
	Total	15-16			

Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HIS 205	Afr. Amer. History I Until 1861	3	
	Pan-Africana	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	Social Science	3	
	Total	15	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HIS 206	Afr. Amer. Hist. II 1861-1954	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Social Science	3	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

Fifth Semester			
Course	urse Title		
HIS 307	History of Africa Until 1885	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Pan-Africana	3	
	History	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15	

Sixth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
HIS 308	History of Africa 1885-1945	3	
PAS 405	Topics in Black Studies	3	
	Pan-Africana	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

Seventh Semester			
Course	urse Title		
PAS 411	Pan-Africana Senior Seminar I	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

		Eighth Semester		
edits		Course	Title	Credits
3		PAS 412	Pan-Africana Studies Capstone	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	1-3
15			Total	13-15
Tota	l Credit	ts 120		

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

PAN-AFRICANA STUDIES

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustee Approval)

	First Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
PAS 1001	Intro to Pan-Africana Studies (R)	4
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
	Total	16
	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
DAC 2001	Theories and Methods to Study the	4
PAS 2001	Pan-African Movement (R) Pan-Africana Communities and	4
PAS 2003	Technological Innovations	4
	Hist. of Pan-Africanism thru	
PAS 2005	1960(W)	4
	Mixed Tape of the Pan-African	
PAS 2007	Movement (P)	4
	Total	16
	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
PAS 3001	Liberty to Black Power (P)	4
	Comparative Ideologies of Pan-	
PAS 3008	African Political Organizations and	4
FA3 3006	Institutions (W) Characteristics of Pan-African	4
PAS 3010	Liberated Zones (W)	_
	LIDEI ALEG ZOTIES (W)	4
		4
	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	-
		-
	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
Course	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total	4
Course	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total Seventh Semester	16
Course PAS 4011	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total Seventh Semester Title	16
PAS 4011	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total Seventh Semester Title Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar I (W) Research Topics in Pan-Africana	16 Credits
	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total Seventh Semester Title Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar I (W) Research Topics in Pan-Africana Studies (W)	16 Credits
PAS 4011	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total Seventh Semester Title Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar I (W) Research Topics in Pan-Africana Studies (W) Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	16 Credits
PAS 4011	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total Seventh Semester Title Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar I (W) Research Topics in Pan-Africana Studies (W)	16 Credits 4
PAS 4011	Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Total Seventh Semester Title Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar I (W) Research Topics in Pan-Africana Studies (W) Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	16 Credits 4

Course Title PAS 1003 Survey of Blacks in Science (R)	
PAS 1003 Survey of Blacks in Science (R)	Credits
	4
PAS 1092 Women of the Pan-African Movement I (R)	4
ENG 1002 English Composition II	4
Survey of Student Activism in the Pan-	
PAS 1004 African Movement (R)(P)	4
Tot	al 16
Fourth Semester	
Course Title	Credits
PAS 1090 Topics in Pan-Africana Studies	2
PAS 2006 Survey of Pan-African Agency Since 1961 (F) 4
PAS 2092 Women of the Pan-African Movement II (R) 2
Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
Tot	al 16
Sixth Semester	
Course Title	Credits
PAS 3002 Black Power to Pan-Africanism (P)	4
DAS 2007 Autistic Functions of Day Africagions (D)	2
PAS 3007 Artistic Expressions of Pan-Africanism (P) Black Lives Matter: Anti-Racist Social and	2
PAS 4000 Political Movements in the 21st Century (V	/) 2
Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
Tot	al 16
Eighth Semester	
Course Title	Credits
	Credits 4
Course Title	
Course Title PAS 4012 Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar II (P)	4
Course Title PAS 4012 Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar II (P) Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4
Course Title PAS 4012 Pan-Africana Studies Senior Seminar II (P) Gen Ed and/or Elective Course Gen Ed and/or Elective Course	4 4 4

R = Reading Intensive Gen Ed Course

W = Writing Intensive Gen Ed Course

P = Presentation Intensive Course

PHILOSOPHY

First Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 101	English Composition I	3	
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3	
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4	
SOS 151	African American Experience	3	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	Total	15-16	

Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
	Natural Science w/Lab	4	
	Social Science	3	
	Social Science	3	
	Total	15	

Third Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
PHL 215	Ethics	3	
PHL 217	Critical Reasoning	3	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Humanities	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15-16	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
PHL 218	Formal Logic	3	
	Global Philosophy	3	
	Global Philosophy	3	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15-16	

Fifth Semester						
Course	Course Title					
PHL 301	Metaphysics	3				
	Philosophy	3				
	Natural Science or Math	3				
	General Elective	3				
	General Elective	3				
	Total	15				

Sixth Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		
PHL 401	Epistemology	3		
	Philosophy			
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

Seventh Semester				
Course	Title	Credits		
	Philosophy	3		
	General Elective			
	General Elective			
	General Elective	3		
	General Elective	3		
	Total	15		

		Eighth Semester			
dits		Course	Title	Credits	
3		PHL 411	Philosophy Seminar	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	3	
3			General Elective	1-3	
15			Total	12-15	
Total Credits 120					

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

PHILOSOPHY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester					
Course Title Cred					
ENG 1001 English Composition I		4			
	4				
	Natural Science or Math	4			
SOS 1051 African Experience		4			
	Total	16			

Second Semester					
Course	Course Title				
ENG 1002	ENG 1002 English Composition II				
Social Science		4			
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4			
	Social Science	4			
	Total	16			

Third Semester					
Course	Course Title				
PHL 2015	Ethics	4			
PHL 2017	PHL 2017 Critical Reasoning				
	CSC or Language	4			
	Humanities	4			
	Total	16			

Fourth Semester						
Course	Course Title					
PHL 2018	Formal Logic	4				
	World Philosophy					
	CSC or Language					
	Humanities	4				
	Total	16				

Fifth Semester			
Course	Credits		
PHL 3001	Metaphysics	4	
	Philosophy	4	
	Natural Science or Math	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Sixth Semester					
Course	Course Title				
PHL 4001	Epistemology	4			
	4				
	Elective	4			
	Elective	4			
	Total	16			

Seventh Semester				
Course	Credits			
Philosophy		4		
	4			
Elective		4		
	Elective	4		
	Total	16		

		Eighth Semester			
edits		Course	Title	Credits	
4		PHL 4011	Philosophy Seminar	4	
4			Elective	4	
4			Elective	4	
4			Elective	4	
16			Total	16	
Tota	Total credits: 128				

Note:

^{*}Sequence prioritizes major courses; however, *electives* and *general education courses* can be taken in variable semesters provided all credit requirements are fulfilled before graduation.

^{**}Courses and credits vary

PHYSICS

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
PHY 105	General Physics I w/Lab	4
MAT 121	Calculus I	4
	Total	17

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Social Science	3
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
PHY 106	General Physics II w/Lab	4
MAT 122	Calculus II	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Computer Science	3-4
CHE 103	General Chemistry I w/Lab	4
MAT 221	Calculus III	4
ENS 220	Engineering Mech. II: Dynamics	3
PHY 251	Modern Physics	3
	Total	17-18

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Computer Science	3-4
CHE 104	General Chemistry II w/Lab	4
MAT 222	Differential Equations	3
PHY 221	Wave and Optics	3
PHY 291	Sophomore Physics Lab	3
	Total	16-17

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
MAT 214	Linear Algebra	3
PHY 331	Thermal Physics	3
PHY 341	Electromagnetism	3
PHY 391	Junior Physics Lab	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	Humanities	3
PHY 271	Math Methods of Physics	3
PHY 311	Analytical Mechanics	3
PHY 342	Electromagnetic Theory	3
	Total	15

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Social Science	3
PHY 451	Quantum Mechanics I	4
	Upper-Level Physics	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	13

Eighth Semester			
Course	Title		Credits
	Academic Enrichment		3
	General Elective		3
	General Elective		3
	General Elective		2
		Total	11

Total Credits 120

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

PHYSICS

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PHY 1005	General Physics I and labs	4
MAT 1021	Calculus I	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PHY 2011	Mechanics	4
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
MAT 2021	Calculus III	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MAT 2014	Linear Algebra	4
PHY 2051	Modern Physics	4
PHY 2071	Math Methods of Physics	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PHY 3041	Electromagnetism	4
ENS/PHY	ENS/PHY elective	4
PHY 4091	Advanced Physics Lab	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
MAT 1022	Calculus II	4	
PHY 1006	General Physics II and labs	4	
	CSC or Language	4	
	Social Science	4	
	Total	16	

	Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4	
PHY 2012	Physics	4	
PHY 2021	Wave and Optics	4	
MAT 2022	Differential Equations	4	
	Total	16	

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PHY 2091	Sophomore Physics	4
PHY 3031	Thermal Physics	4
	Elective	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
PHY 4051	Quantum Mechanics	4	
PHY 3042	Electromagnetism Theory	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Total Credits: 128

POLITICAL SCIENCE

	First Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	15-16
	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
POL 102	Intro to Political Science	3
POL 202	Comparative Politics I	3
	CSC or Language	3-4
	Humanities	3
	Humanities	3
	Total	15-16
	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
POL 204	Intro International Relations	3
POL 300	Political Theory I	3
	General Elective or Pre-Law	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15
	Seventh Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
POL 401	Supreme Court & Const. Law	3
POL 480	Intro Research Methods	3
	Poli Sci / General Elective	3
	General Elective or Pre-Law	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

		Second Semester	
edits	Course	Title	Credits
3	ENG 102	English Composition II	3
3	HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
3-4	POL 101	American National Govt.	3
3		Natural Science w/Lab	4
3		Social Science	3
5-16		Total	15
		Fourth Semester	
edits	Course	Title	Credits
3	POL 205	African American Politics	3
3	POL 303	Comparative Politics II	3
3-4		CSC or Language	3-4
3		Humanities	3
3		Natural Science or Math	3
5-16		Total	15-16
		Sixth Semester	
edits	Course	Title	Credits
3	POL 301	Political Theory II	3
3	POL 304	Comparative African Politics	3
3		Political Science	3
3		General Elective or Pre-Law	3
3		General Elective	3
15		Total	15
		Eighth Semester	
	Course	Title	Credits
edits			
edits 3	POL 482	Senior Seminar	3
	POL 482	Senior Seminar Poli Sci / General Elective	3
3	POL 482		
3	POL 482	Poli Sci / General Elective	3
3 3	POL 482	Poli Sci / General Elective General Elective or Pre-Law	3
3 3 3	POL 482	Poli Sci / General Elective General Elective or Pre-Law General Elective	3 3

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

POLITICAL SCIENCE

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	, ,	
First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Math 1006 or 1006A	4
POL 1001	American Government	4
	Humanities W/ AAE emphasis	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
POL 1002	Intro to Political Science	4
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
POL 2002	Comparative Politics I	4
POL 2005	African American Politics	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Natural Science w/ Lab or MAT	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
POL 2004	International Relations	4	
POL 3003	Comparative Politics II	4	
	CSC or Language	4	
	Humanities	4	
	Total	16	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
POL 3000	Political Theory I	4
POL 3013	Intro to Public Policy (or POL	
POL4090	Internship)	4
	Natural Science w/ Lab or MAT	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
POL 3001	Political theory II	4
	Comparative African	
POL 3004	Politics	4
	Political science Elective	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Title	Credits	
Supreme Court & Const. Law	4	
Intro to Research Methods	4	
Elective or Pre-law or IR	4	
Elective or Pre-law or IR	4	
Total	16	
	Title Supreme Court & Const. Law Intro to Research Methods Elective or Pre-law or IR Elective or Pre-law or IR	

		Eighth Semester		
Credits		Course	Title	Credits
4		POL 482	Senior Seminar	4
4			Elective or Pre-law or IR	4
4			Elective or Pre-law or IR	4
4			Elective or Pre-law or IR	4
16			Total	16
Total c	redits	: 128		

Note: *Sequence prioritizes major courses; however, *electives* and *general education courses* can be taken in variable semesters provided all credit requirements are fulfilled before graduation.

^{**}Courses and credits vary

PSYCHOLOGY

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
MAT 110	College Algebra (or higher)	4
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Natural Science or math	3
	Total	16

Second Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
PSY 101	General Psychology	3	
	Natural Science w/Lab	4	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 206	Lifespan Develop Psychology	3
PSY 213	Pre-Professional Seminar	1
	Social Science	3
	Humanities	3
	CSC or Language	3-4
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	16-17

	Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
PSY 208	Black Psychology	3	
PSY 214	Abnormal Psychology	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Humanities	3	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Total	15-16	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 312	Statistics I	4
PSY 318	Cognitive Psychology	3
PSY 324	History & Systems	3
	Ethics	3
	Psychology	3
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 306	Psychobiology	3
PSY 313	Statistics II	3
PSY 319	Research Design & Analysis	3
	Psychology	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Seventh Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
PSY 301	Social Psychology	3	
PSY 403	Senior Seminar I	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	General Elective	3	
	Total	15	

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 404	Senior Seminar II	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	1-3
	Total	12

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits: 120

PSYCHOLOGY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Natural Science	4
MAT 1001	Math	4
PSY 1001	General Psychology/Social Science	4
Total		16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
MAT 1010	College Algebra	4
PSY 2013	Experimental Psychology	4
	Natural Science	4
Total		16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 3012	Statistics I	4
	CSC or Foreign Language	4
	PSY 2000 Level Course	4
	Humanities	4
Total		16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 3013	Statistics II	4
	CSC or Foreign Language	4
PSY 3014	Statistical Programming (P)	4
	Social Science	4
Total		16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 3019	Research Design & Development (P)	4
	Humanities	4
	PSY 2000 Level Course	4
	Social Science	4
Total		16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	PSY 2000 Level Course	4
PSY 3020	Contemporary Issues in PSY (P)	4
	Humanities	4
	PSY 3000 Level Course	4
Total		16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
PSY 4002	Senior Seminar I	4
	PSY 3000 Level Course	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
Total		16
		Total Cr

	Eighth Sem	ester	
ts	Course	Title	Credits
4	PSY 4003	Senior Seminar II	4
4		Elective	4
4		Elective	4
4		Elective	4
16	Total		16
Cre	Credits: 128		

RELIGION

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	15-16

	Second Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Social Science	3
REL 200	Introduction to Religion	3
	Total	15

	Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
REL 202	Religious Ethics	3	
	Religion	3	
	Humanities	3	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Humanities	3	
	Total	15-16	

Fourth Semester			
Course	Title	Credits	
REL 204	Intro to Religious Phenomena	3	
	Religion	3	
	CSC or Language	3-4	
	Social Science	3	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	Total	15-16	

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 302	Philosophy of Religion	3
REL 307	African American Religion	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 309	Comparative Religions	3
REL 341	Introduction to Theology	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 380	Sacred Texts	3
	Religion	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 402	Seminar in Religion	3
	General Elective	1-3
	Total	13-15

Total Credits 120

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

RELIGION

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

	-	
First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
	Math 1006 or 1006A	4
	Natural Science or Math	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Social Science	4
	Natural Science w/ Lab	4
REL 2000	Intro to Religion	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 2002	Religious Ethics	4
	Religion	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Humanities	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Intro to Religious	
REL 2004	Phenomena	4
	Religion	4
	CSC or Language	4
	Social Science	4
	Total	16

	Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
REL 3002	Philosophy of Religion	4	
REL 3007	African American Religion	4	
	Elective	4	
	Elective	4	
	Total	16	

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 3009	Comparative Religions	4
REL 3041	Intro to Theology	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 3080	Sacred Text	4
	Religion	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
REL 4002	Seminar in Religion	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Total credits: 128

Noto:

^{*}Sequence prioritizes major courses; however, *electives* and *general education courses* can be taken in variable semesters provided all credit requirements are fulfilled before graduation.

^{**}Courses and credits vary

SOCIOLOGY

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
SOC 101	Introduction to Sociology	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	Total	16

	Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
ENG 102	English Composition II	3	
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2	
	Humanities	3	
	Humanities	3	
	Social Science	3	
	Total	14	

	Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits	
	Humanities	3	
ANT 201	General Anthropology	3	
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4	
	Foreign Language	4	
	Natural Science or Math	3	
	Total	16-17	

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Foreign Language	4
	Sociology	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	ANT 205 or SOC 311	3
	Sociology	3
	Sociology	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 305	Research Methods	3
SOC 318	Sociological Theory	3
	Sociology	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 306	Social Statistics	3
	Sociology	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 410	Senior Seminar	3
	General Elective	1
	Total	13

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits 120

SOCIOLOGY

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
SOC 1001	Intro to Sociology	4
POL 1001	American Government	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
	Social Science GE	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Total	16

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	MAT 1006 or MAT 1006A	4
ANT 2001	General Anthropology	4
	Foreign Language or CS	4
	Natural Science (w/ lab)	4
	Total	16

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ANT/SOC	ANT 2005 or SOC 3011	4
	Humanities GE	4
	Math or Natural Science	4
	Sociology Elective	4
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Sociology Elective	4
	Sociology Elective	4
	Math or Natural Science	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 3005	Research Methods	4
SOC 3018	Sociological Theory	4
	Sociology Elective	4
	Sociology Elective	4
	Total	16

Seventh Semester		
Title	Credits	
Social Statistics	4	
Sociology Elective	4	
Elective	4	
Elective	4	
Total	16	
	Title Social Statistics Sociology Elective Elective Elective	

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
SOC 4010	Senior Seminar	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

Total Credits: 128

SPANISH

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Social Science	3
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
SPN 101	Elementary Spanish I w/Lab	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 102	English Composition II	3
HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
	Humanities	3
	Humanities	3
SPN 102	Elementary Spanish II w/Lab	4
	Total	15

Third Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	Social Science	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
SPN 201	Intermediate Spanish I w/Lab	4
	Total	17-18

Fourth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	Natural Science or Math	3
SPN 202	Intermediate Spanish II w/Lab	4
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	16

Fifth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	300-400 Level Spanish course	3
	300-400 Level Spanish course	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Sixth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
MDL 451	Study Abroad	12
	300-400 Level Spanish courses	
	(EX. SPN 302, SPN 304, etc.)	
	Total	12

Seventh Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	300-400 Level Spanish course	3
	General Elective	3
	Total	15

Eighth Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
	300-400 Level Spanish course	3
	300-400 Level Spanish course	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	3
	General Elective	1-2
	Total	13-14

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

Total Credits: 120

SPANISH

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

First Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1001	English Composition I	4
SPN 1001	Elementary Spanish I	4
MAT 1006	Math for Liberal Arts	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

Second Semester		
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 1002	English Composition II	4
SPN 1002	Elementary Spanish II	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
SPN 2001	Intermediate Spanish I	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

	Fourth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
SPN 2002	Intermediate Spanish I	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	General Education	4
	Total	16

	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Spanish Major Elective	
	Course	4
	Spanish Elective	4
	General Education	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

	Sixth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
MDL 4051	Study Abroad**	16
	Total	16

	Seventh Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Spanish Elective	4
	Spanish Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16

	Eighth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Spanish Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Elective	4
	Total	16
 120		

Total Credits: 128

Note:

^{*}Sequence prioritizes major courses; however, *electives* and *general education courses* can be taken in variable semesters provided all credit requirements are fulfilled before graduation.

^{**}Courses and credits vary

VISUAL ARTS

	First Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ENG 101	English Composition I	3
FYE 101	First Year Experience	3
SOS 151	African American Experience	3
	Natural Science w/Lab	4
ART 100	Fundamentals of 2-D Design	3
	Total	16
	Third Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
	Humanities	3
	MAT 106 or MAT 106A	3-4
ART 103	Intro to Media and Color	3
	200-level Studio Arts	3
	Computer Science	3
	Total	15-16
	Fifth Semester	
Course	Title	Credits
ARH 211	Art History I	3
	200-level Studio Arts	3
	300-level Studio Arts	3
MSM 218	Barnes Hist. & Methodology	3
	Natural Science or Math	3
	Total	15
	Seventh Semester	l
Course	Title	Credits
ARH 376	African American Art History	3
ART 495	Independent Study	3
	400-level Studio Arts	3
MSM 210	Museums and Collections I	3
	General Elective	2-3
	Total	14-15

			Second Semester	
edits		Course	Title	Credits
3		ENG 102	English Composition II	3
3			Social Science	3
3			Humanities	3
4		HPR 101	Dimensions of Wellness	2
3		ART 101	Fundamentals of 3-D Design	3
		ART 102	Introduction to Computer Arts	3
16			Total	17
			Fourth Semester	
edits		Course	Title	Credits
3			Natural Science or Math	3
3-4			Social Science	3
3			Humanities	3
3			200-level Studio Arts	3
3			200-level Studio Arts	3
5-16			Total	15
			Sixth Semester	
edits		Course	Title	Credits
3		ARH 212	Art History II	3
3			300-level Studio Arts	3
3		ART 395	Junior Seminar	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
15			Total	15
			Eighth Semester	
edits		Course	Title	Credits
3		ART 490	Senior Seminar	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
3			General Elective	3
2-3				
4-15			Total	12
Tota	Cred	its 120		

Note: Minimum Credits Required for Graduation = 120

Please note that this is a suggested sequence and depending on your situation, your academic sequence may appear different. Please review with your advisor and refer to the 2022-2023 Academic Catalog for academic requirements.

VISUAL ARTS

(Pending Faculty and Board of Trustees Approval)

		acuity and	DUATU	or trustees	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	First Semester				Second Semester
Course	Title	Credits		Course	Title
NG 1001	English Composition I	4		ENG 1002	English Composition I
	General Education	4			General Education
	General Education	4			General Education
ART 1000	2D Foundations	4		ART 1002	Intro to Computer Arts
	Total	16			Total
	Third Semester				Fourth Semester
Course	Title	Credits		Course	Title
	General Education	4			General Education
	General Education	4			General Education
ARH 2011	Art History I	4		ARH 2012	Art History II
ART 1005	Intro to Drawing	4		ART 2020	Graphics 1
	Total	16			Total
	Fifth Semester				Sixth Semester
Course	Title	Credits		Course	Title
	General Education	4		ART 3095	Junior Seminar
	2000-level selected art track	4			3000-level selected art track
	2000-level selected art track	4		ARH 3076	Afr. Am. Art History
MSM 2018	Barnes History &	4			3000/4000-level
	Methodology				selected art track
	Total	16			Total
	Seventh Semester				Eighth Semester
Course	Title	Credits		Course	Title
ART 4090	Senior Seminar	2		ART 4090	Senior Seminar
	Elective	4			Elective
	Elective	4			Elective
	Elective	4			Elective
			l	1	
	Elective	4 18			